ılıılı cısco



Open Source Used In ASA RESTAPI 7.16.1

Cisco Systems, Inc.

www.cisco.com

Cisco has more than 200 offices worldwide. Addresses, phone numbers, and fax numbers are listed on the Cisco website at www.cisco.com/go/offices.

Text Part Number: 78EE117C99-1131877789

This document contains licenses and notices for open source software used in this product. With respect to the free/open source software listed in this document, if you have any questions or wish to receive a copy of any source code to which you may be entitled under the applicable free/open source license(s) (such as the GNU Lesser/General Public License), please submit this form.

In your requests please include the following reference number 78EE117C99-1131877789

Contents

1.1 jaxen 62 1.1.1 Available under license 1.2 classmate 1.0.0 1.2.1 Available under license 1.3 jackson-databind 2.9.8 1.3.1 Available under license 1.4 openorb 1.8.0 252 1.4.1 Available under license 1.5 bcel 6.4.1 1.5.1 Available under license 1.6 junit 4.10 1.7 asm 5.0.3 1.7.1 Available under license 1.8 jaxb-core 2.2.11 1.9 nashorn 1.8.0 252-b14 1.9.1 Available under license 1.10 guava 12.0 1.11 esapi 2.1.0 1.12 mime-pull 1.8 1.13 xmlsec-java 2.2.0 1.13.1 Available under license 1.14 zlib 1.2.11 1.14.1 Available under license 1.15 lcms 1.0 1.15.1 Available under license 1.16 free-type 1.0

1.16.1 Available under license 1.17 apache-log4j 1.2.15 1.17.1 Available under license 1.18 hamcrest 1.3 1.18.1 Available under license 1.19 xerces-j 2.8.0 1.19.1 Available under license 1.20 cpsuite 1.2.6 1.20.1 Available under license 1.21 xml-commons-resolver 1.2 1.21.1 Available under license 1.22 openjsse 1.1.3 1.22.1 Available under license 1.23 saaj 1.4 1.23.1 Available under license 1.24 restlet 2.4.3 1.24.1 Available under license 1.25 libjpeg 6b 1.25.1 Notifications 1.25.2 Available under license 1.26 hibernate-validator 5.0.2. Final 1.26.1 Available under license 1.27 jboss-logging 3.1.1.GA 1.27.1 Available under license 1.28 istack-commons 3.0.11 1.28.1 Available under license 1.29 openjdk 1.8.0u252 1.29.1 Available under license 1.30 libpng 1.6.37 1.30.1 Available under license 1.31 giflib 1.0 1.31.1 Available under license 1.32 jackson 2.9.8 1.32.1 Available under license

1.1 jaxen 62

1.1.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/* \$Id\$

Copyright 2005 Elliotte Rusty Harold. All Rights Reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/IdentitySet.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

- * \$Header\$
- * \$Revision\$
- * \$Date\$
- *

* _____

```
*
```

- * Copyright 2000-2005 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan.
- * All rights reserved.

*

- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
- * met:
- *
- * * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- *
- * * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- *
- * * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
- * from this software without specific prior written permission.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
* IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED
* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER
* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
* NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
* SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

- *
- * _____
- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan < jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.
- *
- * \$Id\$

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/DescendantAxisIterator.java

jar/org/jaxen/util/PrecedingAxisIterator.java

jar/org/jaxen/dom/DocumentNavigator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/util/DescendantOrSelfAxisIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/util/AncestorOrSelfAxisIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/Navigator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/util/FollowingAxisIterator.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

```
/*
```

- * \$Header\$
- * \$Revision\$
- * \$Date\$
- *
- * =

* Copyright 2000-2002 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan.

* All rights reserved.

- *
- *

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are

* met:

*

* * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

* documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

*

* * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived

* from this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS * IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED

* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A

* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER

* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,

* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,

* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR

* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF

* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING

 \ast NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS

* SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*

* _____

- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan <jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.
- *

* \$Id\$

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/XPathHandler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/PredicateSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultAdditiveExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/NumberExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultAbsoluteLocationPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/XPathSyntaxException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultModExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/helpers/DefaultXPathHandler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/helpers/XPathReaderFactory.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/XPathReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/Operator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultXPathFactory.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/base/XPathLexer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/AdditiveExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultMultiplyExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/base/XPathReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultMinusExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultLocationPath.java

jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/SAXPathEventSource.java

*/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultPathExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/base/Token.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/SAXPathException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultNumberExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/XPathFactory.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/Axis.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

```
/*--
```

*

* \$Id\$

*

* Copyright 2000-2004 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin.

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are

* met:

*

* * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

* documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

*

* * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived

* from this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
* IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED
* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER
* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
* NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
* SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

* _____

- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan < jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.

*

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/saxpath/base/Verifier.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* \$Header\$

* \$Revision\$

* \$Date\$

*

*

* Copyright 2000-2002 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan.

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are

* met:

- * * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- *
 - * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- *

* * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived

* from this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS

* IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED

* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A

* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER

* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,

* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,

* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR

* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF

* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING

* NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS

- * SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
- * _____
- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan <jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see http://www.jaxen.org/>.
- *

```
* $Id$
```

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/EqualityExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/VariableReferenceExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/Predicate.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/function/TrueFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableDescendantOrSelfAxis.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18 / 0/ jaxen-62 - sources-1000942376.18 / 0/ jaxen-62 - sources-100942376.18 / 0/ jaxen-62 / 0/ jaxen-$

jar/org/jaxen/function/PositionFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterablePrecedingSiblingAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultEqualityExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/QualifiedName.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/util/SelfAxisIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/function/NumberFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ext/LowerFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/FollowingSiblingAxisIterator.java

*/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/function/FalseFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/pattern/NodeTypeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableDescendantAxis.java

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableSelfAxis.java

jar/org/jaxen/function/SumFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/LinkedIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/NotFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableParentAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/dom/NamespaceNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/LocalNameFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/Predicated.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/AllNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultMultiplicativeExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/AnyChildNodeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultLiteralExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/XPathSyntaxException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultFilterExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/NamespaceTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultLogicalExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableFollowingSiblingAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/NamespaceUriFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultEqualsExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultLessThanEqualExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultAndExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultLessThanExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/FunctionCallException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultNotEqualsExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/function/IdFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/Function.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/util/SingleObjectIterator.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/Expr.javaa/permission/permi$

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/Step.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultRelationalExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/pattern/LocationPathPattern.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/Pattern.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultPredicate.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/FloorFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/StringFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/BooleanFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableAncestorOrSelfAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultPlusExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/CountFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/NameFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/UnionPattern.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultDivExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ext/EvaluateFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/PatternParser.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultUnionExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/LangFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultTextNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultProcessingInstructionNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/AnyNodeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ext/LocaleFunctionSupport.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ext/UpperFunction.java

jar/org/jaxen/expr/UnaryExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/SubstringBeforeFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableNamespaceAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/MultiplicativeExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/DefaultNavigator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultBinaryExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultVariableReferenceExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/RelationalExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/XPathFunctionContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/PatternHandler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/BaseXPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/pattern/NameTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/NamespaceContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ext/EndsWithFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultArithExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultXPathExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/JaxenException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/LiteralExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultUnaryExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/NodeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/VariableContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultOrExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/FunctionCallExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/StringLengthFunction.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18 / 0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/FilterExpr.java = 0.000 + 0.00$

jar/org/jaxen/dom/DOMXPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultGreaterThanExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/xslt/DocumentFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/StartsWithFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/pattern/TextNodeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultAllNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/TranslateFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/LocationPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ConcatFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/CommentNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultRelativeLocationPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/CeilingFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/PrecedingSiblingAxisIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/SimpleFunctionContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/StackedIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/FunctionContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/SingletonList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/javabean/JavaBeanXPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultTruthExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/SubstringAfterFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/XPathExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultGreaterThanEqualExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/SimpleVariableContext.java

jar/org/jaxen/pattern/NoNodeTest.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/SimpleNamespaceContext.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/ProcessingInstructionNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableFollowingAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/TextNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/UnionExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/UnsupportedAxisException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/RoundFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/NameStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/PathExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/LogicalExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableAncestorAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultCommentNodeStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/LastFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/function/NormalizeSpaceFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/function/ContainsFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/util/AncestorAxisIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/BinaryExpr.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/UnresolvableException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterablePrecedingAxis.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* \$Header\$

* \$Revision\$

* \$Date\$

*

```
*
```

* Copyright 2005 Elliotte Rusty Harold.

* All rights reserved.

*

- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are

* met:

- *
- * * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- *
- * * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- *
- * * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
- * from this software without specific prior written permission.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
* IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED
* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER
* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
* NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
* SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*

* _____

- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan <jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.
- *
- * \$Id\$

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/NodeComparator.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* \$Header: \$

```
* $Revision: $
* $Date: $
* ___
* Copyright 2000-2005 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan.
* All rights reserved.
* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
* met:
*
*
  * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
*
*
*
 * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
*
*
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
* * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its
*
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
*
   from this software without specific prior written permission.
* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
* IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED
* TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
* PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER
* OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
* EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
* PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
* PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
* LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
* NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
* SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
* _____
                                  _____
* This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
* individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
* created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
* James Strachan < jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
* Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.
* $Id: $
*/
Found in path(s):
```

jar/org/jaxen/JaxenConstants.java * /opt/ws local/PERMITS SQL/1093498622 1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/JaxenRuntimeException.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan. /* * \$Header\$ * \$Revision\$ * \$Date\$ * Copyright 2000-2002 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan. * All rights reserved. * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are * met: * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. * * * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution. * * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived * from this software without specific prior written permission. * * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS * IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED * TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A * PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER * OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, * EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, * PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR * PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF * LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING * NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS * SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE. * * _____ * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many

- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan <jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the

* Jaxen Project, please see http://www.jaxen.org/>. */ Found in path(s): * /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/function/SubstringFunction.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan. /* * \$Header\$ * \$Revision\$ * \$Date\$ * Copyright 2000-2004 bob mcwhirter & James Strachan. * All rights reserved. * * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are * met: * * * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. * * * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution. * * * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived * from this software without specific prior written permission. * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS * IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED * TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A * PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER * OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, * EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, * PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR * PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF * LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING * NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS * SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*

- * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
- * individuals on behalf of the Jaxen Project and was originally
- * created by bob mcwhirter <bob@werken.com> and
- * James Strachan <jstrachan@apache.org>. For more information on the
- * Jaxen Project, please see <http://www.jaxen.org/>.
- *

* \$Id\$

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultFunctionCallExpr.java
* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/saxpath/base/TokenTypes.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

\$Id\$

Copyright 2003 The Werken Company. All Rights Reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * Neither the name of the Jaxen Project nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

```
*/
```

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/NamedAccessNavigator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableAxis.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/Context.java$

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/ jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/XPath. java = 100 + 100$

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-

jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableAttributeAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/expr/DefaultNameStep.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sourcesjar/org/jaxen/ContextSupport.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/expr/iter/IterableChildAxis.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1093498622_1600942376.18/0/jaxen-62-sources-jar/org/jaxen/javabean/DocumentNavigator.java

1.2 classmate 1.0.0

1.2.1 Available under license :

Java ClassMate library was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi)

Other developers who have contributed code are:

* Brian Langel
This copy of Java ClassMate library is licensed under Apache (Software) License,
version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

1.3 jackson-databind 2.9.8

1.3.1 Available under license :

This copy of Jackson JSON processor databind module is licensed under the Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License"). See the License for details about distribution rights, and the specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0 # Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing library. It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), and has been in development since 2007.

It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as supported commercially by FasterXML.com.

Licensing

Jackson core and extension components may be licensed under different licenses. To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying LICENSE file. For more information, including possible other licensing options, contact FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).

Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is included in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always available from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

1.4 openorb 1.8.0_252

1.4.1 Available under license :

Copyright (c) 1999-2003 David Corcoran <corcoran@musclecard.com> Copyright (c) 2001-2011 Ludovic Rousseau <ludovic.rousseau@free.fr> All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Some files are under GNU GPL v3 or any later version

- doc/example/pcsc_demo.c
- the files in src/spy/
- the files in UnitaryTests/

Copyright (C) 2003-2014 Ludovic Rousseau

This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program. If not, see http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

Files src/auth.c and src/auth.h are:

- * Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat
- *
- * All rights reserved.
- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
- * are met:
- *
- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- *
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS

* "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT

- * LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
- * FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
- * COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
- * INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,

* BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS

* OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED

* AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,

* OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF * THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH * DAMAGE.

*

* Author: Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos <nmav@redhat.com>

Files src/simclist.c and src/simclist.h are:

* Copyright (c) 2007,2008,2009,2010,2011 Mij <mij@bitchx.it>

*

* Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any

* purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above

* copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

*

* THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES
* WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
* MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR
* ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
* WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
* ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF
* OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
The GIFLIB distribution is Copyright (c) 1997 Eric S. Raymond

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Within this directory, each of the file listed below is licensed under the terms given in the file LICENSE-MPL, also in this directory.

PRIMES

Copyright (c) % YEARS%, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE, DISCLAIMER, and LICENSE

PNG Reference Library License version 2

- * Copyright (c) 1995-2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors.
- * Copyright (c) 2018-2019 Cosmin Truta.
- * Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson.
- * Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger.
- * Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

The software is supplied "as is", without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, title, and non-infringement. In no event shall the Copyright owners, or anyone distributing the software, be liable for any damages or other liability, whether in contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of, or in connection with the software, or the use or other dealings in the software, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you

use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated, but is not required.

- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

PNG Reference Library License version 1 (for libpng 0.5 through 1.6.35)

libpng versions 1.0.7, July 1, 2000, through 1.6.35, July 15, 2018 are Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-1.0.6, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-1.0.6 with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Simon-Pierre Cadieux Eric S. Raymond Mans Rullgard Cosmin Truta Gilles Vollant James Yu Mandar Sahastrabuddhe Google Inc. Vadim Barkov

and with the following additions to the disclaimer:

There is no warranty against interference with your enjoyment of the library or against infringement. There is no warranty that our efforts or the library will fulfill any of your particular purposes or needs. This library is provided with all faults, and the entire risk of satisfactory quality, performance, accuracy, and effort is with the user.

Some files in the "contrib" directory and some configure-generated files that are distributed with libpng have other copyright owners, and are released under other open source licenses.

libpng versions 0.97, January 1998, through 1.0.6, March 20, 2000, are Copyright (c) 1998-2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-0.96, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors: Tom Lane Glenn Randers-Pehrson Willem van Schaik

libpng versions 0.89, June 1996, through 0.96, May 1997, are Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger, are derived from libpng-0.88, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.88, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

John Bowler Kevin Bracey Sam Bushell Magnus Holmgren Greg Roelofs Tom Tanner

Some files in the "scripts" directory have other copyright owners, but are released under this license.

libpng versions 0.5, May 1995, through 0.88, January 1996, are Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

For the purposes of this copyright and license, "Contributing Authors" is defined as the following set of individuals:

Andreas Dilger Dave Martindale Guy Eric Schalnat Paul Schmidt Tim Wegner

The PNG Reference Library is supplied "AS IS". The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. disclaim all warranties, expressed or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability and of fitness for any purpose. The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. assume no liability for direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary, or consequential damages, which may result from the use of the PNG Reference Library, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this source code, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
- 2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must not

be misrepresented as being the original source.

3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. specifically permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code as a component to supporting the PNG file format in commercial products. If you use this source code in a product, acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

Within this directory, each of the file listed below is licensed under the terms given in the file LICENSE-MPL, also in this directory.

basecvt.pod gcd.pod invmod.pod isprime.pod lap.pod mpi-test.pod prime.txt prng.pod This is the copyright file The GNU General Public License (GPL)

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it.

However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE

PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 'show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker. signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989

Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America and/or its affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL, but only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version. NSS is available under the Mozilla Public License, version 2, a copy of which is below.

Note on GPL Compatibility

The MPL 2, section 3.3, permits you to combine NSS with code under the GNU General Public License (GPL) version 2, or any later version of that license, to make a Larger Work, and distribute the result under the GPL. The only condition is that you must also make NSS, and any changes you have made to it, available to recipients under the terms of the MPL 2 also.

Anyone who receives the combined code from you does not have to continue to dual licence in this way, and may, if they wish, distribute under the terms of either of the two licences - either the MPL alone or the GPL alone. However, we discourage people from distributing copies of NSS under the GPL alone, because it means that any improvements they make cannot be reincorporated into the main version of NSS. There is never a need to do this for license compatibility reasons.

Note on LGPL Compatibility

The above also applies to combining MPLed code in a single library with code under the GNU Lesser General Public License (LGPL) version 2.1, or any later version of that license. If the LGPLed code and the MPLed code are not in the same library, then the copyleft coverage of the two licences does not overlap, so no issues arise.

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including portions thereof.

- 1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means
 - (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or
 - (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

means any of the following:

- (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or
- (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

- (b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor Version); or
- (c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to termination shall survive termination.

*:	***********************
*	*
*	6. Disclaimer of Warranty *
*	*
*	*
*	Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" *
*	basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or $*$
*	statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the *
*	Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a *
*	particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the *
*	quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. *
*	Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You *

*	(not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, *
*	repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an *
*	essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is *
*	authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.
*	*
*:	***************************************
*>	***************************************
*	*
*	7. Limitation of Liability *
*	*
*	*
*	Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort *
*	(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any *
*	Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as *
*	permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, *
*	special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character *
*	including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of *
*	goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any *
*	and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party *
*	shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This $*$
*	limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or *
*	personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the *
*	extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some *
*	jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of *
*	incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and *
*	limitation may not apply to You.
*	*
*:	***************************************

8. Litigation

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter

shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to create a new license for such software, you may create and use a modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. Copyright (c) % YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of Oracle nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE. Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

Wozina Public License version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including portions thereof.

- 1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means
 - (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or
 - (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

means any of the following:

- (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or
- (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a Contributor:

- (a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or
- (b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor Version); or
- (c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

- (a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and
- (b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to termination shall survive termination.

**	***************************************
*	*
*	6. Disclaimer of Warranty *
*	*
*	*
*	Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" *
*	basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or *
*	statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the *
*	Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a *
*	particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the *
*	quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. *
*	Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You *
*	(not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, *
*	repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an *
*	essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is *
*	authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.
*	*
**	***************************************
**	***************************************
*	*
*	7. Limitation of Liability *
*	*
*	*
*	*
*	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as *
*	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any *
* * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character *
* * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of *
* * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any *
* * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party *
* * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This *
* * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or *
* * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the *
* * * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some *
* * * * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some * jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of *
* * * * * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some * jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of * incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and *
* * * * * * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some * jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of * incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and * limitation may not apply to You. *
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	* Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort * (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some * jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of * incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and *

8. Litigation

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to create a new license for such software, you may create and use a modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With

Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. Copyright 2005 Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved. Use is subject to license terms.

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/. Copyright (c) % YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions.

Copyright (c) % YEARS%, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation. Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions.

SAX COPYRIGHT STATUS

Version 1.0 of the Simple API for XML (SAX), created collectively by the membership of the XML-DEV mailing list, is hereby released into the public domain.

No one owns SAX: you may use it freely in both commercial and non-commercial applications, bundle it with your software distribution, include it on a CD-ROM, list the source code in a book, mirror the documentation at your own web site, or use it in any other way you see fit.

NO WARRANTY

Because SAX is released to the public domain, there is no warranty for the design or for the software implementation, to the extent permitted by applicable law. Except when otherwise stated in writing the copyright holders and/or other parties provide SAX "as is" without warranty of any kind, either expressed or implied, including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of SAX is with you. Should SAX prove defective, you assume the cost of all necessary servicing, repair or correction.

In no event unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing

will any copyright holder, or any other party who may modify and/or redistribute SAX, be liable to you for damages, including any general, special, incidental or consequential damages arising out of the use or inability to use SAX (including but not limited to loss of data or data being rendered inaccurate or losses sustained by you or third parties or a failure of the SAX to operate with any other programs), even if such holder or other party has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

David Megginson <sax@megginson.com> 1998-05-11 ***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK ***** Version: MPL 1.1/GPL 2.0/LGPL 2.1

The contents of this file are subject to the Mozilla Public License Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing rights and limitations under the License.

The Original Code is the Netscape security libraries.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Netscape Communications Corporation. Portions created by Netscape are Copyright (C) 1994-2000 Netscape Communications Corporation. All Rights Reserved.

Contributor(s):

Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms of either the GNU General Public License Version 2 or later (the "GPL"), or the GNU Lesser General Public License Version 2.1 or later (the "LGPL"), in which case the provisions of the GPL or the LGPL are applicable instead of those above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file only under the terms of either the GPL or the LGPL, and not to allow others to use your version of this file under the terms of the MPL, indicate your decision by deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and other provisions required by the GPL or the LGPL. If you do not delete the provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file under the terms of any one of the MPL, the GPL or the LGPL.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****

UNICODE, INC. LICENSE AGREEMENT - DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE

Unicode Data Files include all data files under the directories http://www.unicode.org/Public/, http://www.unicode.org/reports/, and http://www.unicode.org/cldr/data/. Unicode Data Files do not include PDF online code charts under the directory http://www.unicode.org/Public/. Software includes any source code published in the Unicode Standard or under the directories http://www.unicode.org/Public/, http://www.unicode.org/reports/, and http://www.unicode.org/cldr/data/.

NOTICE TO USER: Carefully read the following legal agreement. BY DOWNLOADING, INSTALLING, COPYING OR OTHERWISE USING UNICODE INC.'S DATA FILES ("DATA FILES"), AND/OR SOFTWARE ("SOFTWARE"), YOU UNEQUIVOCALLY ACCEPT, AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY, ALL OF THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE, DO NOT DOWNLOAD, INSTALL, COPY, DISTRIBUTE OR USE THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

Copyright 1991-2012 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Distributed under the Terms of Use in http://www.unicode.org/copyright.html.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated documentation (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated documentation (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data Files or Software are furnished to do so, provided that (a) the above copyright notice(s) and this permission notice appear with all copies of the Data Files or Software, (b) both the above copyright notice(s) and this permission notice appear in associated documentation, and (c) there is clear notice in each modified Data File or in the Software as well as in the documentation associated with the Data File(s) or Software that the data or software has been modified.

THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in

these Data Files or Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder. Copyright 2005 Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved. Use is subject to license terms.

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK ***** Version: MPL 1.1/GPL 2.0/LGPL 2.1

The contents of this package are subject to the Mozilla Public License Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this package except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing rights and limitations under the License.

The Original Code is the Netscape Portable Runtime (NSPR).

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Netscape Communications Corporation. Portions created by the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 1998-2000 the Initial Developer. All Rights Reserved.

Contributor(s):

Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms of either the GNU General Public License Version 2 or later (the "GPL"), or the GNU Lesser General Public License Version 2.1 or later (the "LGPL"), in which case the provisions of the GPL or the LGPL are applicable instead of those above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file only under the terms of either the GPL or the LGPL, and not to allow others to use your version of this file under the terms of the MPL, indicate your decision by deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and other provisions required by the GPL or the LGPL. If you do not delete the provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file under the terms of any one of the MPL, the GPL or the LGPL.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK ***** COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL) Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

1.1. Contributor. means each individual or entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.

1.2. Contributor Version. means the combination of the Original Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

1.3. Covered Software. means (a) the Original Software, or (b) Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.

1.4. Executable. means the Covered Software in any form other than Source Code.

1.5. Initial Developer. means the individual or entity that first makes Original Software available under this License.

1.6. Larger Work. means a work which combines Covered Software or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.

1.7. License. means this document.

1.8. Licensable. means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

1.9. Modifications. means the Source Code and Executable form of any of the following:

A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or previous Modifications;

B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or previous Modification; or

C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available under the terms of this License.

1.10. Original Software. means the Source Code and Executable form of computer software code that is originally released under this License.

1.11. Patent Claims. means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

1.12. Source Code. means (a) the common form of computer software code in which modifications are made and (b) associated documentation included in or with such code.

1.13. You. (or .Your.) means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, .You. includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, .control. means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

(c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms of this License.

(d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other software or devices.

2.2. Contributor Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).

(c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

(d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

3.1. Availability of Source Code.

Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

3.2. Modifications.

The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

3.3. Required Notices.

You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

3.4. Application of Additional Terms.

You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients. rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipient.s rights in the Source Code form from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.6. Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

4.1. New Versions.

Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this License.

4.2. Effect of New Versions.

You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by the license steward.

4.3. Modified Versions.

When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN .AS IS. BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You assert such claim is referred to as .Participant.) alleging that the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

6.3. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR

CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOST PROFITS, LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY.S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a .commercial item,. as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of .commercial computer software. (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. 252.227-7014(a)(1)) and .commercial computer software documentation. as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction.s conflict-of-law provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys. fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United States export administration regulations (and the export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the State of California (excluding conflict-oflaw provisions). Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California.

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather,

the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C)

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author

Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL VERSION 2

Certain source files distributed by Sun Microsystems, Inc. are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL Version 2, but only where Sun has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words

"Sun designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Sun in the License file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License Version 2 cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module.? An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library.? If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so.? If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

Copyright (c) % YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation. Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions.

SAX IS FREE

I hereby abandon any property rights to SAX 2.0 (the Simple API for XML), and release all of the SAX 2.0 source code, compiled code, and documentation contained in this distribution into the Public Domain. SAX comes with NO WARRANTY or guarantee of fitness for any purpose.

David Megginson david@megginson.com 2000-01-14

1.5 bcel 6.4.1

1.5.1 Available under license :

Apache Commons BCEL Copyright 2004-2019 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License. "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity

on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one

of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a

result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.6 junit 4.10

1.7 asm 5.0.3

1.7.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

2011, Eugene Kuleshov

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

 \ast modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

* documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from

* this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/package.html No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

* ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework

* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/

/**

- * Creates a new JSRInliner. <i>Subclasses must not use this
- * constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the
- * {@link #JSRInlinerAdapter(int, MethodVisitor, int, String, String, String[])}

* version.

- T
- * @param mv
- * the <code>MethodVisitor</code> to send the resulting inlined
- * method code to (use <code>null</code> for none).
- * @param access
- * the method's access flags (see {@link Opcodes}). This
- * parameter also indicates if the method is synthetic and/or
- deprecated.
- * @param name
- ^k the method's name.
- * @param desc
- ^k the method's descriptor (see {@link Type}).
- * @param signature
- * the method's signature. May be <tt>null</tt>.
- * @param exceptions
- * the internal names of the method's exception classes (see
- * {@link Type#getInternalName() getInternalName}). May be
- * <tt>null</tt>.
- * @throws IllegalStateException
- * If a subclass calls this constructor.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/JSRInlinerAdapter.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

- * ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
- * Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
- * All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from

* this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/ /**

* Constructs a new {@link LocalVariableAnnotationNode}. <i>Subclasses must

* not use this constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the

* { @link #LocalVariableAnnotationNode(int, TypePath, LabelNode[], LabelNode[], int[], String) }

* version.

*

* @param typeRef

* a reference to the annotated type. See {@link TypeReference}.

* @param typePath

- * the path to the annotated type argument, wildcard bound, array
- * element type, or static inner type within 'typeRef'. May be

* <tt>null</tt> if the annotation targets 'typeRef' as a whole.

* @param start

the fist instructions corresponding to the continuous ranges

- * that make the scope of this local variable (inclusive).
- * @param end
- * the last instructions corresponding to the continuous ranges
- * that make the scope of this local variable (exclusive). This
- * array must have the same size as the 'start' array.
- * @param index
- * the local variable's index in each range. This array must have
- * the same size as the 'start' array.
- * @param desc
- * the class descriptor of the annotation class.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LocalVariableAnnotationNode.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

- * ASM XML Adapter
- * Copyright (c) 2004-2011, Eugene Kuleshov
- * All rights reserved.
- *
- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"

- * AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
- * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
- * ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
- * LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
- * CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
- * SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
- * INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
- * CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
- * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
- * THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/SAXAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/SAXAnnotationAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/SAXFieldAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/Processor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/SAXClassAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/ASMContentHandler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/SAXCodeAdapter.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

2011, Eugene Kuleshov

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/xml/asm-xml.dtd No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

- * ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
- * Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom

```
* All rights reserved.
```

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/

/**

* Constructs a new {@link ClassNode}. <i>Subclasses must not use this

- * constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the {@link #ClassNode(int)}
- * version.
- *
- * @throws IllegalStateException
- * If a subclass calls this constructor.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/ClassNode.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

- * ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
- * Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
- * All rights reserved.
- *

- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
- * are met:
- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/ /**

- * Creates a new {@link GeneratorAdapter}. <i>Subclasses must not use this
- * constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the
- * {@link #GeneratorAdapter(int, MethodVisitor, int, String, String)}
- * version.
- *
- * @param mv
- * the method visitor to which this adapter delegates calls.
- * @param access
- * the method's access flags (see {@link Opcodes}).
- * @param name
- * the method's name.
- * @param desc
- * the method's descriptor (see {@link Type Type}).
- * @throws IllegalStateException
- * If a subclass calls this constructor.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/GeneratorAdapter.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

2011 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/package.html

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/package.html

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/package.html

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/package.html

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/package.html

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/signature/package.html

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/**

- * ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
- * Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
- * All rights reserved.

*

- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/ASMifiable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-

jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/Textifiable.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

* ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework

* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"

* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LabelNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/signature/SignatureWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/Method.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/AnnotationConstantsCollector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/TraceSignatureVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/AbstractInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/BasicVerifier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/FieldWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/TraceClassVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/MethodConstantsCollector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/BasicValue.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/ClassVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/IntInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/AdviceAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LineNumberNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/AnnotationNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/Constant.java

jar/org/objectweb/asm/Context.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/AnalyzerException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/VarInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/TraceFieldVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LookupSwitchInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/SourceValue.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/ConstantPool.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/signature/SignatureVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Frame.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/TypeAnnotationNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Type.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/InsnList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Handler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/TryCatchBlockNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/InstructionAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/Printer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/CheckMethodAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/Subroutine.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/FieldNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/CheckAnnotationAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/ClassOptimizer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/ASMifier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/CodeSizeEvaluator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/AnnotationVisitor.java

jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/TryCatchBlockSorter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/RemappingClassAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/MethodOptimizer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/FieldInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Edge.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/FieldVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/Frame.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/IincInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/MethodVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/CheckSignatureAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/FieldConstantsCollector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/TableSwitchInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/ParameterNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/RemappingAnnotationAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Item.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/JumpInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LocalVariableNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/MethodInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/MultiANewArrayInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Opcodes.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/JarOptimizer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/TypeInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/MethodNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/NameMapping.java

jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/StaticInitMerger.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/RemappingFieldAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/ClassConstantsCollector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/CheckFieldAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/InnerClassNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Attribute.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/Shrinker.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/CheckClassAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/SmallSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/TraceAnnotationVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/SimpleVerifier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/SimpleRemapper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/ClassReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/LocalVariablesSorter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/ByteVector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/SerialVersionUIDAdder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/AnnotationWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/LdcInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/InvokeDynamicInsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/FrameNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/Analyzer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/TableSwitchGenerator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/InsnNode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/TraceMethodVisitor.java

jar/org/objectweb/asm/Label.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/Handle.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/BasicInterpreter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/ClassWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/Interpreter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/Value.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/signature/SignatureReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/Remapper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/MethodWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/RemappingMethodAdapter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/tree/analysis/SourceInterpreter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/RemappingSignatureAdapter.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

* ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework

* Copyright (c) 2000-2013 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"

- * AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
- * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
- * ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE

* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR

* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF

* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/TypePath.java
* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/TypeReference.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

* ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework

* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

* documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its

* contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from

* this software without specific prior written permission.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/ /**

* Creates a new {@link AnalyzerAdapter}. <i>Subclasses must not use this

* constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the

* {@link #AnalyzerAdapter(int, String, int, String, String, MethodVisitor)}

* version.

- *
- * @param owner
- * the owner's class name.
- * @param access
- * the method's access flags (see {@link Opcodes}).
- * @param name
- * the method's name.
- * @param desc
- * the method's descriptor (see {@link Type Type}).
- * @param mv
- * the method visitor to which this adapter delegates calls. May
- * be <tt>null</tt>.
- * @throws IllegalStateException
- * If a subclass calls this constructor.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/commons/AnalyzerAdapter.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/***

* ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework

* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom

* All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
- * are met:
- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
- * contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
- * this software without specific prior written permission.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"

* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE

* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE

* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE

- * LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
- * CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
- * SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
- \ast INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN

* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)

* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF

* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

*/
//**
 * Constructs a new {@link Textifier}. <i>Subclasses must not use this
 * constructor</i>. Instead, they must use the {@link #Textifier(int)}
 * version.
 *
 * @throws IllegalStateException
 * If a subclass calls this constructor.
 */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2jar/org/objectweb/asm/util/Textifier.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

#All rights reserved.

#Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without #modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions #are met:

#1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

#2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

#3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its

this software without specific prior written permission.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink-frames.properties

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink-writer.properties

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink-resize.properties

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink-annotations.properties

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink-signatures.properties

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1073269102_1595440672.31/0/asm-5-0-3-sources-2-jar/org/objectweb/asm/optimizer/shrink.properties

1.8 jaxb-core 2.2.11

1.9 nashorn 1.8.0_252-b14

1.9.1 Available under license :

The GNU General Public License (GPL)

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs

whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE

PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 'show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989

Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America and/or its affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL, but

only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

1.10 guava 12.0

1.11 esapi 2.1.0

1.12 mime-pull 1.8

1.13 xmlsec-java 2.2.0 1.13.1 Available under license :

Apache XML Security for Java Copyright 2000-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works

that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A

PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.14 zlib 1.2.11

1.14.1 Available under license :

/* zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression library version 1.2.11, January 15th, 2017

Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied warranty. In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose, including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated but is not required.
- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler jloup@gzip.org madler@alumni.caltech.edu

The data format used by the zlib library is described by RFCs (Request for Comments) 1950 to 1952 in the files http://tools.ietf.org/html/rfc1950 (zlib format), rfc1951 (deflate format) and rfc1952 (gzip format).

1.15 lcms 1.0

1.15.1 Available under license :

Little CMS

Copyright (c) 1998-2011 Marti Maria Saguer

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated

documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

THIS LICENSE APPLIES ONLY TO iccjpeg.c file

In plain English:

- 1. We don't promise that this software works. (But if you find any bugs, please let us know!)
- 2. You can use this software for whatever you want. You don't have to pay us.
- 3. You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you've used the IJG code.

In legalese:

The authors make NO WARRANTY or representation, either express or implied, with respect to this software, its quality, accuracy, merchantability, or fitness for a particular purpose. This software is provided "AS IS", and you, its user, assume the entire risk as to its quality and accuracy.

This software is copyright (C) 1991-2013, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding. All Rights Reserved except as specified below.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software (or portions thereof) for any purpose, without fee, subject to these conditions:

(1) If any part of the source code for this software is distributed, then this README file must be included, with this copyright and no-warranty notice unaltered; and any additions, deletions, or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation.(2) If only executable code is distributed, then the accompanying

documentation must state that "this software is based in part on the work of the Independent JPEG Group".

(3) Permission for use of this software is granted only if the user accepts full responsibility for any undesirable consequences; the authors accept NO LIABILITY for damages of any kind.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the IJG code, not just to the unmodified library. If you use our work, you ought to acknowledge us.

Permission is NOT granted for the use of any IJG author's name or company name in advertising or publicity relating to this software or products derived from it. This software may be referred to only as "the Independent JPEG Group's software".

We specifically permit and encourage the use of this software as the basis of commercial products, provided that all warranty or liability claims are assumed by the product vendor.

The Unix configuration script "configure" was produced with GNU Autoconf. It is copyright by the Free Software Foundation but is freely distributable. The same holds for its supporting scripts (config.guess, config.sub, ltmain.sh). Another support script, install-sh, is copyright by X Consortium but is also freely distributable.

The IJG distribution formerly included code to read and write GIF files. To avoid entanglement with the Unisys LZW patent, GIF reading support has been removed altogether, and the GIF writer has been simplified to produce "uncompressed GIFs". This technique does not use the LZW algorithm; the resulting GIF files are larger than usual, but are readable by all standard GIF decoders.

We are required to state that

"The Graphics Interchange Format(c) is the Copyright property of CompuServe Incorporated. GIF(sm) is a Service Mark property of CompuServe Incorporated."

1.16 free-type 1.0

1.16.1 Available under license :

The FreeType Project LICENSE

2006-Jan-27

Copyright 1996-2002, 2006 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg

Introduction

The FreeType Project is distributed in several archive packages; some of them may contain, in addition to the FreeType font engine, various tools and contributions which rely on, or relate to, the FreeType Project.

This license applies to all files found in such packages, and which do not fall under their own explicit license. The license affects thus the FreeType font engine, the test programs, documentation and makefiles, at the very least.

This license was inspired by the BSD, Artistic, and IJG (Independent JPEG Group) licenses, which all encourage inclusion and use of free software in commercial and freeware products alike. As a consequence, its main points are that:

- o We don't promise that this software works. However, we will be interested in any kind of bug reports. (`as is' distribution)
- o You can use this software for whatever you want, in parts or full form, without having to pay us. (`royalty-free' usage)
- o You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it, or only parts of it, in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you have used the FreeType code. (`credits')

We specifically permit and encourage the inclusion of this software, with or without modifications, in commercial products. We disclaim all warranties covering The FreeType Project and assume no liability related to The FreeType Project.

Finally, many people asked us for a preferred form for a credit/disclaimer to use in compliance with this license. We thus encourage you to use the following text:

.....

Portions of this software are copyright <year> The FreeType Project (www.freetype.org). All rights reserved.

Please replace <year> with the value from the FreeType version you actually use.

Legal Terms

0. Definitions

Throughout this license, the terms `package', `FreeType Project', and `FreeType archive' refer to the set of files originally distributed by the authors (David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg) as the `FreeType Project', be they named as alpha, beta or final release.

`You' refers to the licensee, or person using the project, where `using' is a generic term including compiling the project's source code as well as linking it to form a `program' or `executable'. This program is referred to as `a program using the FreeType engine'.

This license applies to all files distributed in the original FreeType Project, including all source code, binaries and documentation, unless otherwise stated in the file in its original, unmodified form as distributed in the original archive. If you are unsure whether or not a particular file is covered by this license, you must contact us to verify this.

The FreeType Project is copyright (C) 1996-2000 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg. All rights reserved except as specified below.

1. No Warranty

THE FREETYPE PROJECT IS PROVIDED `AS IS' WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. IN NO EVENT WILL ANY OF THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES CAUSED BY THE USE OR THE INABILITY TO USE, OF THE FREETYPE PROJECT.

2. Redistribution

This license grants a worldwide, royalty-free, perpetual and irrevocable right and license to use, execute, perform, compile, display, copy, create derivative works of, distribute and sublicense the FreeType Project (in both source and object code forms) and derivative works thereof for any purpose; and to authorize others to exercise some or all of the rights granted herein, subject to the following conditions: o Redistribution of source code must retain this license file ('FTL.TXT') unaltered; any additions, deletions or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation. The copyright notices of the unaltered, original files must be preserved in all copies of source files.

o Redistribution in binary form must provide a disclaimer that states that the software is based in part of the work of the FreeType Team, in the distribution documentation. We also encourage you to put an URL to the FreeType web page in your documentation, though this isn't mandatory.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the FreeType Project, not just the unmodified files. If you use our work, you must acknowledge us. However, no fee need be paid to us.

3. Advertising

Neither the FreeType authors and contributors nor you shall use the name of the other for commercial, advertising, or promotional purposes without specific prior written permission.

We suggest, but do not require, that you use one or more of the following phrases to refer to this software in your documentation or advertising materials: 'FreeType Project', 'FreeType Engine', 'FreeType library', or 'FreeType Distribution'.

As you have not signed this license, you are not required to accept it. However, as the FreeType Project is copyrighted material, only this license, or another one contracted with the authors, grants you the right to use, distribute, and modify it. Therefore, by using, distributing, or modifying the FreeType Project, you indicate that you understand and accept all the terms of this license.

4. Contacts

There are two mailing lists related to FreeType:

o freetype@nongnu.org

Discusses general use and applications of FreeType, as well as future and wanted additions to the library and distribution.

If you are looking for support, start in this list if you haven't found anything to help you in the documentation.

o freetype-devel@nongnu.org

Discusses bugs, as well as engine internals, design issues, specific licenses, porting, etc.

Our home page can be found at

https://www.freetype.org

```
--- end of FTL.TXT ---
# Files that don't get a copyright, or which are taken from elsewhere.
#
# All lines in this file are patterns, including the comment lines; this
# means that e.g. `FTL.TXT' matches all files that have this string in
# the file name (including the path relative to the current directory,
# always starting with `./').
#
# Don't put empty lines into this file!
#
.gitignore
#
builds/unix/pkg.m4
#
docs/FTL.TXT
docs/GPLv2.TXT
#
include/freetype/internal/fthash.h
#
src/base/fthash.c
src/base/md5.c
src/base/md5.h
#
src/bdf/bdf.c
src/bdf/bdf.h
src/bdf/bdfdrivr.c
src/bdf/bdfdrivr.h
src/bdf/bdferror.h
src/bdf/bdflib.c
src/bdf/module.mk
src/bdf/README
src/bdf/rules.mk
#
src/pcf/module.mk
```

src/pcf/pcf.c

src/pcf/pcf.h src/pcf/pcfdrivr.c src/pcf/pcfdrivr.h src/pcf/pcferror.h src/pcf/pcfread.c src/pcf/pcfread.h src/pcf/pcfutil.c src/pcf/pcfutil.h src/pcf/README src/pcf/rules.mk # src/gzip/adler32.c src/gzip/infblock.c src/gzip/infblock.h src/gzip/infcodes.c src/gzip/infcodes.h src/gzip/inffixed.h src/gzip/inflate.c src/gzip/inftrees.c src/gzip/inftrees.h src/gzip/infutil.c src/gzip/infutil.h src/gzip/zconf.h src/gzip/zlib.h src/gzip/zutil.c src/gzip/zutil.h # src/tools/apinames.c src/tools/ftrandom/ftrandom.c # # EOF

The FreeType 2 font engine is copyrighted work and cannot be used legally without a software license. In order to make this project usable to a vast majority of developers, we distribute it under two mutually exclusive open-source licenses.

This means that *you* must choose *one* of the two licenses described below, then obey all its terms and conditions when using FreeType 2 in any of your projects or products.

- The FreeType License, found in the file `FTL.TXT', which is similar to the original BSD license *with* an advertising clause that forces you to explicitly cite the FreeType project in your product's documentation. All details are in the license file. This license is suited to products which don't use the GNU General Public License. Note that this license is compatible to the GNU General Public License version 3, but not version 2.

- The GNU General Public License version 2, found in `GPLv2.TXT' (any later version can be used also), for programs which already use the GPL. Note that the FTL is incompatible with GPLv2 due to its advertisement clause.

The contributed BDF and PCF drivers come with a license similar to that of the X Window System. It is compatible to the above two licenses (see file src/bdf/README and src/pcf/README). The same holds for the files `fthash.c' and `fthash.h'; their code was part of the BDF driver in earlier FreeType versions.

The gzip module uses the zlib license (see src/gzip/zlib.h) which too is compatible to the above two licenses.

The MD5 checksum support (only used for debugging in development builds) is in the public domain.

--- end of LICENSE.TXT ---GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things. To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it. Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readablesource code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code. 4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

<one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.> Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode: Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

1.17 apache-log4j 1.2.15 1.17.1 Available under license :

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or

documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,

work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License. Apache log4j Copyright 2007 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

1.18 hamcrest 1.3

1.18.1 Available under license :

BSD License

Copyright (c) 2000-2006, www.hamcrest.org All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of Hamcrest nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY

EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES

OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT

SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED

TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY

WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

1.19 xerces-j 2.8.0

1.19.1 Available under license :

== NOTICE file corresponding to section 4(d) of the Apache License, ==

== Version 2.0, in this case for the Apache Xerces distribution. ==

This product includes software developed by The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/). Portions of this software were originally based on the following:

- software copyright (c) 1999, IBM Corporation., http://www.ibm.com.
- software copyright (c) 1999, Sun Microsystems., http://www.sun.com.
- voluntary contributions made by Paul Eng on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation that were originally developed at iClick, Inc., software copyright (c) 1999.

* The Apache Software License, Version 1.1

*

* Copyright (c) 2001-2003 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights

* reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

*

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
- * the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
- * distribution.
- *

* 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,

* if any, must include the following acknowledgment:

* "This product includes software developed by the

* Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."

* Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself,

* if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

*

* 4. The names "Apache" and "Apache Software Foundation" must

- * not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this
- * software without prior written permission. For written
- * permission, please contact apache@apache.org.
- *

* 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache",

* nor may "Apache" appear in their name, without prior written

* permission of the Apache Software Foundation.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED

* WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES

* OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE

* DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR

* ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,

* SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT

* LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF

* USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
* ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
* OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
* OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
* SUCH DAMAGE.

*

* This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many

* individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation. For more

* information on the Apache Software Foundation, please see

* <http://www.apache.org/>.

*/

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or

Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work

or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.20 cpsuite 1.2.6

1.20.1 Available under license :

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/ TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License. "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License. "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types. "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix

below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

1. You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

2. You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and

3. You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

4. If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license

terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

1.21 xml-commons-resolver 1.2

1.21.1 Available under license :

LEGAL NOTICE

This notice is issued to fulfil the requirements of the Mozilla Public License version 1.0 ("MPL 1.0") sections 3.4(a) and 3.6. MPL 1.0 can be found at http://www.mozilla.org/MPL/MPL-1.0.html.

Section 3.4(a) of MPL 1.0 states that any third party intellectual property rights in particular functionality or code must be notified in a text file named LEGAL that is issued with the source code. Saxon includes a number of such third party components, and the relevant claims are included in notices included in the same directory as this notice. Although MPL 1.0 requires this notice to be included only with source code, some of the third parties may also require notices to be included with executable code. Therefore, Saxon executable code must not be distributed separately from this notice and all the accompanying third party notices. The term "Distribution" here includes making the code available for download, and its inclusion in download repositories such as Maven.

Section 3.6 of MPL 1.0 states:

You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the requirements of Section 3.1-3.5 have been met for that Covered Code, and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version of the Covered Code is available under the terms of this License, including a description of how and where You have fulfilled the obligations of Section 3.2.

Section 3.2 requires the Source Code of Covered Code to be made available via an accepted Electronic Distribution Mechanism.

The Source Code version of the Covered Code (that is, the source code of Saxon-B) is available under the terms of the Mozilla Public License version 1.0, and may be obtained from the Subversion repository for the Saxon project on SourceForge, at https://sourceforge.net/svn/?group_id=29872. The precise version of the Subversion source for a particular Saxon maintenance release can be determined by referring to the release notes for the particular release in the SourceForge download area.

Note that MPL 1.0 requires that any modifications to this source code must be made available under the terms of the MPL "to anyone to whom you made an executable version available". As a courtesy, it is also requested that you make such modifications available to Saxonica Limited. The GNU General Public License (GPL)

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as

you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or

distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License. 9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE

PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 'show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989

Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL

Certain source files distributed by Sun Microsystems, Inc. are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL, but only where Sun has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Sun designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Sun in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

Apache XML Commons Resolver Copyright 2006 The Apache Software Foundation.

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation http://www.apache.org/

Portions of this code are derived from classes placed in the public domain by Arbortext on 10 Apr 2000. See: http://www.arbortext.com/customer_support/updates_and_technical_notes/catalogs/docs/README.htm The contents of these file are subject to the Mozilla Public License Version 1.0 (the "License"); you may not use these files except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing rights and limitations under the License. The Original Code is all Saxon modules labelled with a notice referring to this license.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Michael Kay, except where otherwise specified in an individual module.

Portions created by other named contributors are copyright as identified in the relevant module. All Rights Reserved.

Contributor(s) are listed in the documentation: see notices/contributors.

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below). "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate

as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include

the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.22 openjsse 1.1.3

1.22.1 Available under license :

The GNU General Public License (GPL)

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents

constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on

the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE

PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 'show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989

Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America and/or its affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL, but only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

1.23 saaj 1.4

1.23.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001-2005 The Apache Software Foundation.

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDConstants.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ArraySerializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ArraySerializerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ArraySerializerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDService.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2002,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorEnumTypeDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/NamespaceSelector.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorEnumTypeSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/FactoryProperty.java

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorEnumTypeSerializerFactory.java */opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListSerializerFactory.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* The Apache Software License, Version 1.1

*

* Copyright (c) 2002 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights * reserved.

лс -

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
* are met:

*

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in

- * the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
- * distribution.
- *

* 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,

* if any, must include the following acknowledgment:

* "This product includes software developed by the

* Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."

* Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself,

* if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

*

* 4. The names "Axis" and "Apache Software Foundation" must

* not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this

* software without prior written permission. For written

* permission, please contact apache@apache.org.

*

* 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache",

* nor may "Apache" appear in their name, without prior written

* permission of the Apache Software Foundation.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED

* WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES

* OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE

* DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR

* ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,

* SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT

* LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF

* USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND

* ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,

* OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT

* OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF

* SUCH DAMAGE.

* _____

*

* This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many

* individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation. For more

* information on the Apache Software Foundation, please see

* <http://www.apache.org/>.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorSerializer.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListSerializer.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorEnumTypeDeserializer.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListDeserializer.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/MixedContentType.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListDeserializerFactory.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListDeserializerFactory.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleListDeserializerFactory.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/AnyContentType.java

```
/*
```

```
* Copyright 2001-2005 The Apache Software Foundation.
```

- *
- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaDeployWriter.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDArrayMapping.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/NetworkUtils.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDBeanMapping.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/javax/xml/rpc/server/ServletEndpointContext.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/TypeMapping.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Handler.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/HandlerChain.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/PlainTextDataSource.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/HexSerializer.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/message/InputStreamBody.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/BackslashUtil.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/enum/Style.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/SymTabEntry.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/VectorDeserializerFactory.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDComProvider.java
- */opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/FactoryFinder.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/PlainTextDataHandlerDeserializer.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/EnumSerializer.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/soap/SOAPMessageContext.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/XMLStringProvider.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPPart.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/security/servlet/ServletSecurityProvider.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/security/servlet/ServletAuthenticatedUser.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/constants/Style.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/TypeMappingImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MapSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/HexBinary.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MapDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ArrayDeserializer.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/NoopFactory.java = 0.000 / 0$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/VectorDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/components/script/BSF.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/types/NonPositiveInteger.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaInterfaceWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/HTTPConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/uuid/UUIDGenFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MapDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/session/SimpleSession.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/local/LocalResponder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/JAXRPCHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/JAFDataHandlerDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/AbstractXMLEncoder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/VectorSerializerFactory.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Token.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/CollectionTE.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/security/simple/SimpleSecurityProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/LongHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaBeanWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/UnsignedByte.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/TimeSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/OctetStreamDataSource.java

- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/AxisClientProxy.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/NMToken.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/MailConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/Deserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/SerializationContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/SimpleSessionHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AxisHttpSession.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/DeserializerImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/ComProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Version.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/cache/JavaClass.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/local/LocalTransport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/Detail.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/DefaultHTTPTransportClientProperties.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaBeanFaultWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDUndeployment.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Message.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPE lementFactory. java / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPE lementFactory. java / axis-1-4-sources-javax/xml/soap/SOAPE lementFactory. java / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPE lementFactory. java / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap / axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap / axis-1-4-sources-javax/xml/soap /$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/TimeSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/security/simple/SimpleAuthenticatedUser.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaServiceWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/RPCHeaderParam.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/server/ParamList.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/FaultableHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDJavaRPCProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/CalendarHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/AbstractCompiler.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/HandlerInfo.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/constants/Enum.java

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/ElementDecl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaServiceIfaceWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/AxisServiceConfig.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/MimeMultipartHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/attachments/BoundaryDelimitedStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/session/Session.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/cache/MethodCache.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPException.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Options.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/EnumDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/Attachments.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/handlers/HandlerInfoChainFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/BindingEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/async/Status.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/NegativeInteger.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/EnumDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/DimeBodyPart.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/Stub.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/IDKey.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ElementSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DocumentDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/constants/Use.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/HexSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/FloatWrapperHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/BeanUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/schema/SchemaVersion2000.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/ManagedMemoryDataSource.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/i18n/MessageBundle.java$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/collections/LRUMap.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/CalendarSerializer.java

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/Jikes.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/DoubleHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/BooleanHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/ContainedAttribute.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/NodeImpl.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/Base 64 Deserializer Factory. java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Schema.java$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Admin.java$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/PositiveInteger.java = 0.000 +$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDProvider.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/Base64. java = 0.000 + 0.0000 +$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/SOAPPart.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/BigIntegerHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/FactoryFinder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/UndefinedType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/BooleanHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDBsfProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/fromJava/Namespaces.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/UnsignedInt.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/async/AsyncCall.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/NodeListImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/uuid/SimpleUUIDGen. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/ServiceFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/SerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPFaultElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/QNameSerializerFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/DefaultEntityResolver.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/Service.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/TypeMappingRegistryImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/components/net/SunFakeTrustSocketFactory.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/transport/local/Handler.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/Compiler.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/MailTransport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPMessage.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/SocketInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/Text.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDRequestFlow.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/Serializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/Call.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaImplWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/monitor/SOAPMonitorConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/NullProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/UTF16Encoder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BeanSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/BaseType.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/Handler.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/IBMJSSESocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/image/MerlinIO.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaServiceImplWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaDefinitionWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/FloatHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/Stub.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/WSDLUtils.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/NCName.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPFault.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/EncodedByteArray.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/NamedNodeMapImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SAX2EventRecorder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/types/NonNegativeInteger.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/schema/SchemaVersion1999.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DateSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DateDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/UnsignedShort.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/JAFDataHandlerSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/SkeletonImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/QSMethodHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/client/async/AsyncResult.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ElementDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/SimpleAxisWorker.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/http/HTTPAuthHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/EnvelopeHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/soap/SOAPFaultException.java

*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/i18n/Messages.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/description/ParameterDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/TypeEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/CalendarDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/BasicProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/image/JDK13IO.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ConstructorTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/FilterPrintWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/OctetStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DateSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DateDeserializerFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPEnvelope.java

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/TimeDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/messaging/Endpoint.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ArrayUtil.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/MessageFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFaultDetailsBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/DebugHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDTransport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/MessageWithAttachments.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Undefined.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/components/net/DefaultHTTPSTransportClientProperties. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/security/AuthenticatedUser.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/MimeUtils.java = 0.000 /$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/Emitter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/QNameSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/ServiceException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaTypeWriter.java

*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/fromJava/Emitter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ImageDataHandlerSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaHolderWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/uuid/FastUUIDGen.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/DynamicContentDataHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDG lobalConfiguration. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPHeader.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDJAXRPCHandlerInfo.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaClassWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/DetailEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/PlainTextDataHandlerSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/server/ServiceLifecycle.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/schema/SchemaVersion.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/MethodTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/WSDL2.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/DimeMultiPart.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/CommonsHTTPSender.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/XMLType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/CollectionType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDR esponseFlow.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/PortEntry.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/NoEndPointException.java = 0.000 / 0.$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/MessageContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/AxisFault.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/providers/BSFProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/BasicHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/LogHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/DimeDelimitedInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDTypeMappingContainer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/MailServer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/IDRefs.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/Call.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/FieldPropertyDescriptor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/MultiPartDimeInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/DefinedElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPConnectionFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/SimpleType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFault.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/MimeHeader.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/PrefixedQName.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SAXOutputter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDJavaEJBProvider.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

```
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Parameters.java
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

```
jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDDeployableItem.java
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

```
jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/http/URLMapper.java
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/NSStack.java
```

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDH and ler Provider. java

```
* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880\_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPH eader Element. java = 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00 + 1.00
```

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/QNameHolder.java/xml/rpc/holders/QNam$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/DimeTypeNameFormat.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDJavaCORBAProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ByteWrapperHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/http/HTTPActionHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/DefinedType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/GenericHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AbstractQueryStringHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/attachments/MimeMultipartDataSource. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/Serializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaStubWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/CallbackTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/types/NormalizedString.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaSkelWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/RPCParamTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/i18n/MessagesConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/IDRef.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Type.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/AxisProperties.java$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Id.java$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/tcpmon.java$

jar/org/apache/axis/components/image/ImageIO.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Mapping.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/Java2WSDL.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPEnvelope.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/client/async/IAsyncResult.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/components/script/ScriptFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/cache/JavaMethod.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/VectorSerializer.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/CLArgsParser.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ElementDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/CommonsHTTPClientProperties.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/HeaderBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/IBMFakeTrustSocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/FileProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/ServiceFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/ParameterMode.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/DOM2Writer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/BodyBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/JavaProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaTestCaseWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/TimeDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/SimpleChain.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Language.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/DefaultXMLEncoder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/i18n/ProjectResourceBundle.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/SymbolTable.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/SourceHolder.java = 0.000 / 0$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/EJBProvider.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

```
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/DuplicateFileException.java
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/BigDecimalHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/InternalException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/description/FaultDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/MessageEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/IDResolver.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/ChunkedInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/uuid/UUIDGen.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/Handler.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/UndefinedElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/SimpleTargetedChain.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/Skeleton.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/HexDeserializerFactory.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/JavaUtils.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/EchoHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/ArrayDeserializerFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/DefaultTypeMappingImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/SerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/image/ImageIOFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/DeserializationContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/DirProvider.java

 $* \ / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-$

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaBindingWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/MultiPartInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ClassUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Entity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/DefaultSocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDFaultFlow.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/enum/Use.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/DataHandlerHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/StringUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/QSHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ShortWrapperHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/AdminClient.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/DocumentSerializerFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/TypeMapping.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPH and ler. java and the second sec$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/SunJSSESocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/NonBlockingBufferedInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/transport/java/Handler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFaultBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/BaseTypeMapping.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/FaultInfo.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/ser/ImageDataHandlerDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/CompilerError.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Chain.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/OctetStreamDataHandlerSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DocumentDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPDocumentImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MimeMultipartDataHandlerDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/TargetedChain.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/CompilerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/JWSHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/script/Script.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/JAXRPCException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Element.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Name.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDDocumentation.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/schema/SchemaVersion2001.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFaultCodeBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/RPCHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BeanDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/RPCElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/NamespaceConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SourceDataHandlerSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/LockableHashtable.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/messaging/URLEndpoint.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/Generator.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/handlers/SimpleAuthorizationHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/java/JavaSender.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/Base64SerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/server/Transport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/Callback.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/MailSender.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/NMTokens.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDJavaRMIProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/MimeHeaders.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/HandlerChainImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/AttachmentUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/Name.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/CLOption.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/SimpleAuthenticationHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/monitor/SOAPMonitorService.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Token.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDOperation.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/namespace/QName.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/RMIProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/HTTPTransport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDTargetedChain.java

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/CORBAProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/Service.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/UTF8Encoder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/RPCParam.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/strategies/InvocationStrategy.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/URLHashSet.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Entities.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MapSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/JSSESocketFactory.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/Deserializer.java = 0.000 /$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaFaultWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/UndefinedDelegate.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/ImageHolder.java = 0.000 / 0.$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/server/AxisServer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/Target.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/MultiPartRelatedInputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/QSListHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPConnection.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/DeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ObjectHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/compiler/Javac.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/TeeOutputStream.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AdminServlet.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPBodyElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/TypeMappingDelegate.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ShortHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/HandlerIterationStrategy.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/DeserializerTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BaseDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/PortTypeEntry.java

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/BeanPropertyDescriptor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/DefaultJAXRPC11TypeMappingImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/constants/Scope.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ByteHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/LongWrapperHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/QNameDeserializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/DefaultSOAPEncodingTypeMappingImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/QNameDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/DocumentSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDTypeMapping.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/XMLEncoder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/AttributeSerializationContextImpl. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/MessageContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/CLOptionDescriptor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ParserControl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/Holder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/NoopGenerator.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/ServiceEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/handler/HandlerRegistry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/strategies/WSDLGenStrategy.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/ErrorHandler.java = 0.000 /$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaWriter.java/linearity$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/java/JavaTransport.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/GeneratedFileInfo.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/EnumSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/FieldTarget.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/CDATAImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/XMLType.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/ImageDataSource.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaEnumTypeWriter.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/components/image/JimiIO.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Constants.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/MsgProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

- jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/BooleanWrapperHolder.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/server/JNDIAxisServerFactory.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/IntegerWrapperHolder.java

- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/SerializationContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/OctetStreamDataHandlerDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPBodyElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/HTTPSender.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/IOUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/AttachmentPart.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SourceDataHandlerDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/Base64Deserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Messages.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/CommentImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Utils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/HexDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/encoding/TextSerializationContext. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/JettyAxisServer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/CollectionElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/DoubleWrapperHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDDeployment.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/WSDL2Java.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/mail/MailWorker.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/Parameter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/SchemaHolder.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/IntHolder.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/enum/Scope.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/ElementSerializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/JAFDataHandlerDeserializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/providers/WSDDJavaMsgProvider.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/MimeMultipartDataHandlerSerializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/client/async/IAsyncCallback.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/components/encoding/XMLEncoderFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/CalendarDeserializer.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/Node.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/AxisEngine.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/ChunkedOutputStream.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/SourceDataSource.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BeanPropertyTarget.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/components/logger/LogFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/utils/DefaultAuthenticator.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BeanSerializerFactory.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/AttachmentPart.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/ByteArrayHolder.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/MimeHeaders.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/LogMessage.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/GeneratorFactory.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/Transport.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/Namespaces.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaBeanHelperWriter.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BaseFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/providers/java/RPCProvider.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/utils/bytecode/ParamNameExtractor.java
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDChain.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/server/DefaultAxisServerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/DefaultCommonsHTTPClientProperties.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/MimeInfo.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/CalendarSerializerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/JAFDataHandlerSerializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/SocketHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPHeaderElement.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/SimpleAxisServer.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/Part.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/rpc/holders/StringHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/javax/xml/rpc/encoding/TypeMappingRegistry.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/TypeMappingRegistry.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/soap/SOAPService.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/DeserializerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaUndeployWriter.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDDocument.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/UnsignedLong.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/MD5AttachHandler.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/Base64Serializer.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/security/SecurityProvider.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/server/AxisServerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/transport/local/LocalSender.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/javax/xml/soap/SOAPBody.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Notation.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/CLUtil.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/components/threadpool/ThreadPool.java
```

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/attachments/AttachmentsImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BaseSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/SimpleProvider.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/EnvelopeBuilder.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/i18n/RB.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/handlers/SOAPMonitorHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/TransportClientProperties.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/QSWSDLHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDParameter.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 1999,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/Base64.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2002-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

```
*
```

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

```
*
```

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Duration.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 1999-2002,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/XMLChar.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/MessageElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/Utils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/AxisClient.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AxisServlet.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/XMLUtils.java = 0.000 + 0.0000 + 0$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaBuildFileWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ByteArray.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/DeserializationContext.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/toJava/JavaGeneratorFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/gen/Parser.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/symbolTable/SchemaUtils.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* The Apache Software License, Version 1.1

- *
- *

* Copyright (c) 2001 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights

* reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

- * are met:
- *

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- *

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
- * the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
- * distribution.

*

* 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,

- * if any, must include the following acknowledgment:
- * "This product includes software developed by the
- * Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."
- * Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself,
- * if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

*

- * 4. The names "Axis" and "Apache Software Foundation" must
- * not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this
- * software without prior written permission. For written

- * permission, please contact apache@apache.org.
- *
- * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache",
- * nor may "Apache" appear in their name, without prior written
- * permission of the Apache Software Foundation.
- *

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
* WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
* OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
* DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR
* ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
* SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
* LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
* USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
* ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
* OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
* OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
* SUCH DAMAGE.

*

* ___

* This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many

* individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation. For more

* information on the Apache Software Foundation, please see

* <http://www.apache.org/>.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/AxisContentHandler.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 1999-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/URI.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2003,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

- \ast you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/client/HappyClient.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AxisHTTPSessionListener.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/management/ServiceAdmin.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/ServiceAdministratorMBean.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/management/Registrar.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AutoRegisterServlet.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/ServiceAdministrator.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ByteArrayOutputStream.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* XmlBeanSerializerFactory.java

*

* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

```
*
```

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

* Original author: Jonathan Colwell

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/xbeans/XmlBeanSerializerFactory.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

- * Licensed under the Apache Liusercense, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/SOAPMonitor.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

*

*

- * XmlBeanDeserializerFactory.java * Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation. * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. * You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*

```
* Original author: Jonathan Colwell
```

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/xbeans/XmlBeanDeserializerFactory.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2003,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/DeploymentQuery.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/WSDDServiceWrapper.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/DeploymentAdministrator.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/WSDDTransportWrapper.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/WSDDTransportWrapper.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/DeploymentQueryMBean.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/management/jmx/DeploymentQueryMBean.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.
```

/*

* Copyright 2001-2002,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/BeanDeserializer.java

- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/wsdl/fromJava/Types.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDJAXRPCHandlerInfoChain.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/cache/ClassCache.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/handlers/soap/MustUnderstandChecker.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2001, 2002,2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

```
Found in path(s):
```

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/InvokeException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/InvokeTimeoutException.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSSender.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/Handler.java
```

- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSConnectorManager.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSURLHelper.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSTransport.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSConnectorFactory.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/components/jms/JMSVendorAdapterFactory.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/MapUtils.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/SimpleJMSListener.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/a pache/axis/components/jms/SonicMQV endorA dapter. java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSURLConnection.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/components/jms/JNDIVendorAdapter.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSConnector.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/TopicConnector.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/components/jms/JMSVendorAdapter.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSEndpoint.java
- * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
- jar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/JMSConstants.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/QueueConnector.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/Subscription.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/SimpleJMSWorker.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/transport/jms/SimpleJMSWorker.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/components/jms/BeanVendorAdapter.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2002-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDNonFatalException.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/SimpleValueSerializer.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/description/ServiceDesc.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/holders/UnsignedByteHolder.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/utils/bytecode/ChainedParamReader.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAPConnectionImpl.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/holders/DurationHolder.java */opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/JWSClassLoader.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/description/OperationDesc.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/WSDDEngineConfiguration.java * /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/configuration/EngineConfigurationFactoryFinder.java

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
```

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/SecureSocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/URIHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/YearMonthHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/description/JavaServiceDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/TimeHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorSerializerFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/TokenHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/UnsignedLongHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/SocketFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/ServletEndpointContextImpl.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Year.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/configuration/EngineConfigurationFactoryDefault.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/configuration/ServletEngineConfigurationFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/components/net/CommonsHTTPClientPropertiesFactory. java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPHeader.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/Detail.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFaultElement.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/description/AttributeDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/MonthHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/NonNegativeIntegerHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/BasicClientConfig.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/YearHolder.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/DateHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/holders/PositiveIntegerHolder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/AxisServiceConfigImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/deployment/wsdd/WSDDFault.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/description/FieldDesc.java = 0.000 /$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/MonthDay.java = 0.000 /$

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/collections/SequencedHashMap.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

```
jar/org/apache/axis/components/net/SocketFactoryFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/EngineConfigurationFactoryServlet.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAPConnectionFactoryImpl.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/SimpleSerializerFactory.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAPConstants.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/Text.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/EngineConfiguration.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/holders/DayHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/OctetStreamHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/MonthDayHolder.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/SessionUtils.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/ConfigurationException.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/UnsignedShortHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/HexBinaryHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAP11Constants.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/transport/http/AxisServletBase.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPBody.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/NonPositiveIntegerHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAP12Constants.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/NegativeIntegerHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/message/SOAPFaultReasonBuilder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/soap/MessageFactoryImpl.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/soap/SOAPFactoryImpl.java
*/opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Month.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/castor/CastorDeserializerFactory.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/utils/bytecode/ClassReader.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/UnsignedIntHolder.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/holders/NormalizedStringHolder.java
```

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/YearMonth.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/utils/bytecode/ParamReader.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/configuration/BasicServerConfig.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/components/net/TransportClientPropertiesFactory. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Day.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/description/TypeDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/types/Time.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/EngineConfigurationFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/apache/axis/description/ElementDesc.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/message/DetailEntry.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-

jar/org/a pache/axis/configuration/DefaultEngineConfigurationFactory. java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

```
/*
```

* XmlBeanDeserializer.java

*

* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

.

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

```
* limitations under the License.
```

```
*
```

*

* Original author: Jonathan Colwell

```
*/
```

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sourcesjar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/xbeans/XmlBeanDeserializer.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* XmlBeanSerializer.java

```
* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.
* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
* You may obtain a copy of the License at
*
     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
*
* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
* limitations under the License.
*
* Original author: Jonathan Colwell
*/
Found in path(s):
* /opt/cola/permits/1122085880 1611198607.29/0/axis-1-4-sources-
jar/org/apache/axis/encoding/ser/xbeans/XmlBeanSerializer.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.
```

```
/*
```

* ClasspathUtils.java

```
* Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.
```

```
*
```

*

```
* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
```

```
\ast you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
```

```
* You may obtain a copy of the License at
```

```
*
```

```
* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
```

*

```
* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
```

```
* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
```

```
* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
```

```
* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
```

```
* limitations under the License.
```

```
*
```

*/

Found in path(s):

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1122085880_1611198607.29 / 0/axis-1-4-sources-jar/org/apache/axis/utils/ClasspathUtils.java = 0.000 / 0$

1.24 restlet 2.4.3

```
1.24.1 Available under license :
             * Copyright 2005-2020 Talend
             * The contents of this file are subject to the terms of one of the following
             * open source licenses: Apache 2.0 or or EPL 1.0 (the "Licenses"). You can
             * select the license that you prefer but you may not use this file except in
             * compliance with one of these Licenses.
             * You can obtain a copy of the Apache 2.0 license at
             * http://www.opensource.org/licenses/apache-2.0
             *
             * You can obtain a copy of the EPL 1.0 license at
             * http://www.opensource.org/licenses/eclipse-1.0
             *
             * See the Licenses for the specific language governing permissions and
             * limitations under the Licenses.
             * Alternatively, you can obtain a royalty free commercial license with less
             * limitations, transferable or non-transferable, directly at
             * https://restlet.talend.com/
             * Restlet is a registered trademark of Talend S.A.
             */
             Apache License
             Version 2.0, January 2004
```

```
http://www.apache.org/licenses/
```

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by

reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

1.25 libjpeg 6b

1.25.1 Notifications :

This software is based in part on the work of the Independent JPEG Group.

1.25.2 Available under license :

The Independent JPEG Group's JPEG software

README for release 6b of 27-Mar-1998

This distribution contains the sixth public release of the Independent JPEG Group's free JPEG software. You are welcome to redistribute this software and to use it for any purpose, subject to the conditions under LEGAL ISSUES, below.

Serious users of this software (particularly those incorporating it into larger programs) should contact IJG at jpeg-info@uunet.uu.net to be added to our electronic mailing list. Mailing list members are notified of updates and have a chance to participate in technical discussions, etc.

This software is the work of Tom Lane, Philip Gladstone, Jim Boucher, Lee Crocker, Julian Minguillon, Luis Ortiz, George Phillips, Davide Rossi, Guido Vollbeding, Ge' Weijers, and other members of the Independent JPEG Group.

IJG is not affiliated with the official ISO JPEG standards committee.

DOCUMENTATION ROADMAP

This file contains the following sections:

OVERVIEWGeneral description of JPEG and the IJG software.LEGAL ISSUESCopyright, lack of warranty, terms of distribution.REFERENCESWhere to learn more about JPEG.ARCHIVE LOCATIONSWhere to find newer versions of this software.RELATED SOFTWAREOther stuff you should get.FILE FORMAT WARSSoftware *not* to get.TO DOPlans for future IJG releases.

Other documentation files in the distribution are:

User documentation:

install.doc	How to configure and install the IJG software.
usage.doc	Usage instructions for cjpeg, djpeg, jpegtran,
rdjpgcom, and wrjpgcom.	
*.1 U	Inix-style man pages for programs (same info as usage.doc).
wizard.doc	Advanced usage instructions for JPEG wizards only.
change.log	Version-to-version change highlights.
Programmer and internal documentation:	
libjpeg.doc	How to use the JPEG library in your own programs.
example.c	Sample code for calling the JPEG library.
structure.doc	Overview of the JPEG library's internal structure.
filelist.doc	Road map of IJG files.
coderules.doc	Coding style rules please read if you contribute code.

Please read at least the files install.doc and usage.doc. Useful information can also be found in the JPEG FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) article. See ARCHIVE LOCATIONS below to find out where to obtain the FAQ article.

If you want to understand how the JPEG code works, we suggest reading one or more of the REFERENCES, then looking at the documentation files (in roughly the order listed) before diving into the code.

OVERVIEW

This package contains C software to implement JPEG image compression and decompression. JPEG (pronounced "jay-peg") is a standardized compression method for full-color and gray-scale images. JPEG is intended for compressing "real-world" scenes; line drawings, cartoons and other non-realistic images are not its strong suit. JPEG is lossy, meaning that the output image is not exactly identical to the input image. Hence you must not use JPEG if you have to have identical output bits. However, on typical photographic images, very good compression levels can be obtained with no visible change, and remarkably high compression levels are possible if you can tolerate a low-quality image. For more details, see the references, or just experiment with various compression settings.

This software implements JPEG baseline, extended-sequential, and progressive compression processes. Provision is made for supporting all variants of these processes, although some uncommon parameter settings aren't implemented yet. For legal reasons, we are not distributing code for the arithmetic-coding variants of JPEG; see LEGAL ISSUES. We have made no provision for supporting the hierarchical or lossless processes defined in the standard.

We provide a set of library routines for reading and writing JPEG image files, plus two sample applications "cjpeg" and "djpeg", which use the library to perform conversion between JPEG and some other popular image file formats.

The library is intended to be reused in other applications.

In order to support file conversion and viewing software, we have included considerable functionality beyond the bare JPEG coding/decoding capability; for example, the color quantization modules are not strictly part of JPEG decoding, but they are essential for output to colormapped file formats or colormapped displays. These extra functions can be compiled out of the library if not required for a particular application. We have also included "jpegtran", a utility for lossless transcoding between different JPEG processes, and "rdjpgcom" and "wrjpgcom", two simple applications for inserting and extracting textual comments in JFIF files.

The emphasis in designing this software has been on achieving portability and flexibility, while also making it fast enough to be useful. In particular, the software is not intended to be read as a tutorial on JPEG. (See the REFERENCES section for introductory material.) Rather, it is intended to be reliable, portable, industrial-strength code. We do not claim to have achieved that goal in every aspect of the software, but we strive for it.

We welcome the use of this software as a component of commercial products. No royalty is required, but we do ask for an acknowledgement in product documentation, as described under LEGAL ISSUES.

LEGAL ISSUES

In plain English:

- 1. We don't promise that this software works. (But if you find any bugs, please let us know!)
- 2. You can use this software for whatever you want. You don't have to pay us.
- 3. You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you've used the IJG code.

In legalese:

The authors make NO WARRANTY or representation, either express or implied, with respect to this software, its quality, accuracy, merchantability, or fitness for a particular purpose. This software is provided "AS IS", and you, its user, assume the entire risk as to its quality and accuracy.

This software is copyright (C) 1991-1998, Thomas G. Lane. All Rights Reserved except as specified below.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software (or portions thereof) for any purpose, without fee, subject to these

conditions:

(1) If any part of the source code for this software is distributed, then this README file must be included, with this copyright and no-warranty notice unaltered; and any additions, deletions, or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation.
(2) If a part of the part of

(2) If only executable code is distributed, then the accompanying documentation must state that "this software is based in part on the work of the Independent JPEG Group".

(3) Permission for use of this software is granted only if the user accepts full responsibility for any undesirable consequences; the authors accept NO LIABILITY for damages of any kind.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the IJG code, not just to the unmodified library. If you use our work, you ought to acknowledge us.

Permission is NOT granted for the use of any IJG author's name or company name in advertising or publicity relating to this software or products derived from it. This software may be referred to only as "the Independent JPEG Group's software".

We specifically permit and encourage the use of this software as the basis of commercial products, provided that all warranty or liability claims are assumed by the product vendor.

ansi2knr.c is included in this distribution by permission of L. Peter Deutsch, sole proprietor of its copyright holder, Aladdin Enterprises of Menlo Park, CA. ansi2knr.c is NOT covered by the above copyright and conditions, but instead by the usual distribution terms of the Free Software Foundation; principally, that you must include source code if you redistribute it. (See the file ansi2knr.c for full details.) However, since ansi2knr.c is not needed as part of any program generated from the IJG code, this does not limit you more than the foregoing paragraphs do.

The Unix configuration script "configure" was produced with GNU Autoconf. It is copyright by the Free Software Foundation but is freely distributable. The same holds for its supporting scripts (config.guess, config.sub, ltconfig, ltmain.sh). Another support script, install-sh, is copyright by M.I.T. but is also freely distributable.

It appears that the arithmetic coding option of the JPEG spec is covered by patents owned by IBM, AT&T, and Mitsubishi. Hence arithmetic coding cannot legally be used without obtaining one or more licenses. For this reason, support for arithmetic coding has been removed from the free JPEG software. (Since arithmetic coding provides only a marginal gain over the unpatented Huffman mode, it is unlikely that very many implementations will support it.) So far as we are aware, there are no patent restrictions on the remaining code.

The IJG distribution formerly included code to read and write GIF files. To avoid entanglement with the Unisys LZW patent, GIF reading support has been removed altogether, and the GIF writer has been simplified to produce "uncompressed GIFs". This technique does not use the LZW algorithm; the resulting GIF files are larger than usual, but are readable by all standard GIF decoders.

We are required to state that

"The Graphics Interchange Format(c) is the Copyright property of CompuServe Incorporated. GIF(sm) is a Service Mark property of CompuServe Incorporated."

REFERENCES

We highly recommend reading one or more of these references before trying to understand the innards of the JPEG software.

The best short technical introduction to the JPEG compression algorithm is Wallace, Gregory K. "The JPEG Still Picture Compression Standard", Communications of the ACM, April 1991 (vol. 34 no. 4), pp. 30-44. (Adjacent articles in that issue discuss MPEG motion picture compression, applications of JPEG, and related topics.) If you don't have the CACM issue handy, a PostScript file containing a revised version of Wallace's article is available at ftp://ftp.uu.net/graphics/jpeg/wallace.ps.gz. The file (actually a preprint for an article that appeared in IEEE Trans. Consumer Electronics) omits the sample images that appeared in CACM, but it includes corrections and some added material. Note: the Wallace article is copyright ACM and IEEE, and it may not be used for commercial purposes.

A somewhat less technical, more leisurely introduction to JPEG can be found in "The Data Compression Book" by Mark Nelson and Jean-loup Gailly, published by M&T Books (New York), 2nd ed. 1996, ISBN 1-55851-434-1. This book provides good explanations and example C code for a multitude of compression methods including JPEG. It is an excellent source if you are comfortable reading C code but don't know much about data compression in general. The book's JPEG sample code is far from industrial-strength, but when you are ready to look at a full implementation, you've got one here...

The best full description of JPEG is the textbook "JPEG Still Image Data Compression Standard" by William B. Pennebaker and Joan L. Mitchell, published by Van Nostrand Reinhold, 1993, ISBN 0-442-01272-1. Price US\$59.95, 638 pp. The book includes the complete text of the ISO JPEG standards (DIS 10918-1 and draft DIS 10918-2). This is by far the most complete exposition of JPEG in existence, and we highly recommend it. The JPEG standard itself is not available electronically; you must order a paper copy through ISO or ITU. (Unless you feel a need to own a certified official copy, we recommend buying the Pennebaker and Mitchell book instead; it's much cheaper and includes a great deal of useful explanatory material.) In the USA, copies of the standard may be ordered from ANSI Sales at (212) 642-4900, or from Global Engineering Documents at (800) 854-7179. (ANSI doesn't take credit card orders, but Global does.) It's not cheap: as of 1992, ANSI was charging \$95 for Part 1 and \$47 for Part 2, plus 7% shipping/handling. The standard is divided into two parts, Part 1 being the actual specification, while Part 2 covers compliance testing methods. Part 1 is titled "Digital Compression and Coding of Continuous-tone Still Images, Part 1: Requirements and guidelines" and has document numbers ISO/IEC IS 10918-1, ITU-T T.81. Part 2: Compliance testing" and has document numbers ISO/IEC IS 10918-2, ITU-T T.83.

Some extensions to the original JPEG standard are defined in JPEG Part 3, a newer ISO standard numbered ISO/IEC IS 10918-3 and ITU-T T.84. IJG currently does not support any Part 3 extensions.

The JPEG standard does not specify all details of an interchangeable file format. For the omitted details we follow the "JFIF" conventions, revision 1.02. A copy of the JFIF spec is available from: Literature Department C-Cube Microsystems, Inc. 1778 McCarthy Blvd. Milpitas, CA 95035 phone (408) 944-6300, fax (408) 944-6314 A PostScript version of this document is available by FTP at ftp://ftp.uu.net/graphics/jpeg/jfif.ps.gz. There is also a plain text version at ftp://ftp.uu.net/graphics/jpeg/jfif.txt.gz, but it is missing the figures.

The TIFF 6.0 file format specification can be obtained by FTP from ftp://ftp.sgi.com/graphics/tiff/TIFF6.ps.gz. The JPEG incorporation scheme found in the TIFF 6.0 spec of 3-June-92 has a number of serious problems. IJG does not recommend use of the TIFF 6.0 design (TIFF Compression tag 6). Instead, we recommend the JPEG design proposed by TIFF Technical Note #2 (Compression tag 7). Copies of this Note can be obtained from ftp.sgi.com or from ftp://ftp.uu.net/graphics/jpeg/. It is expected that the next revision of the TIFF spec will replace the 6.0 JPEG design with the Note's design. Although IJG's own code does not support TIFF/JPEG, the free libtiff library uses our library to implement TIFF/JPEG per the Note. libtiff is available from ftp://ftp.sgi.com/graphics/tiff/.

ARCHIVE LOCATIONS

The "official" archive site for this software is ftp.uu.net (Internet address 192.48.96.9). The most recent released version can always be found there in directory graphics/jpeg. This particular version will be archived as ftp://ftp.uu.net/graphics/jpeg/jpegsrc.v6b.tar.gz. If you don't have direct Internet access, UUNET's archives are also available via UUCP; contact help@uunet.uu.net for information on retrieving files that way.

Numerous Internet sites maintain copies of the UUNET files. However, only ftp.uu.net is guaranteed to have the latest official version.

You can also obtain this software in DOS-compatible "zip" archive format from the SimTel archives (ftp://ftp.simtel.net/pub/simtelnet/msdos/graphics/), or on CompuServe in the Graphics Support forum (GO CIS:GRAPHSUP), library 12 "JPEG Tools". Again, these versions may sometimes lag behind the ftp.uu.net release.

The JPEG FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) article is a useful source of general information about JPEG. It is updated constantly and therefore is not included in this distribution. The FAQ is posted every two weeks to Usenet newsgroups comp.graphics.misc, news.answers, and other groups. It is available on the World Wide Web at http://www.faqs.org/faqs/jpeg-faq/ and other news.answers archive sites, including the official news.answers archive at rtfm.mit.edu: ftp://rtfm.mit.edu/pub/usenet/news.answers/jpeg-faq/. If you don't have Web or FTP access, send e-mail to mail-server@rtfm.mit.edu with body

send usenet/news.answers/jpeg-faq/part1 send usenet/news.answers/jpeg-faq/part2

RELATED SOFTWARE

Numerous viewing and image manipulation programs now support JPEG. (Quite a few of them use this library to do so.) The JPEG FAQ described above lists some of the more popular free and shareware viewers, and tells where to obtain them on Internet.

If you are on a Unix machine, we highly recommend Jef Poskanzer's free PBMPLUS software, which provides many useful operations on PPM-format image files. In particular, it can convert PPM images to and from a wide range of other formats, thus making cjpeg/djpeg considerably more useful. The latest version is distributed by the NetPBM group, and is available from numerous sites, notably ftp://wuarchive.wustl.edu/graphics/graphics/packages/NetPBM/. Unfortunately PBMPLUS/NETPBM is not nearly as portable as the IJG software is; you are likely to have difficulty making it work on any non-Unix machine. A different free JPEG implementation, written by the PVRG group at Stanford, is available from ftp://havefun.stanford.edu/pub/jpeg/. This program is designed for research and experimentation rather than production use; it is slower, harder to use, and less portable than the IJG code, but it is easier to read and modify. Also, the PVRG code supports lossless JPEG, which we do not. (On the other hand, it doesn't do progressive JPEG.)

FILE FORMAT WARS

Some JPEG programs produce files that are not compatible with our library. The root of the problem is that the ISO JPEG committee failed to specify a concrete file format. Some vendors "filled in the blanks" on their own, creating proprietary formats that no one else could read. (For example, none of the early commercial JPEG implementations for the Macintosh were able to exchange compressed files.)

The file format we have adopted is called JFIF (see REFERENCES). This format has been agreed to by a number of major commercial JPEG vendors, and it has become the de facto standard. JFIF is a minimal or "low end" representation. We recommend the use of TIFF/JPEG (TIFF revision 6.0 as modified by TIFF Technical Note #2) for "high end" applications that need to record a lot of additional data about an image. TIFF/JPEG is fairly new and not yet widely supported, unfortunately.

The upcoming JPEG Part 3 standard defines a file format called SPIFF. SPIFF is interoperable with JFIF, in the sense that most JFIF decoders should be able to read the most common variant of SPIFF. SPIFF has some technical advantages over JFIF, but its major claim to fame is simply that it is an official standard rather than an informal one. At this point it is unclear whether SPIFF will supersede JFIF or whether JFIF will remain the de-facto standard. IJG intends to support SPIFF once the standard is frozen, but we have not decided whether it should become our default output format or not. (In any case, our decoder will remain capable of reading JFIF indefinitely.)

Various proprietary file formats incorporating JPEG compression also exist. We have little or no sympathy for the existence of these formats. Indeed, one of the original reasons for developing this free software was to help force convergence on common, open format standards for JPEG files. Don't use a proprietary file format!

TO DO

The major thrust for v7 will probably be improvement of visual quality. The current method for scaling the quantization tables is known not to be

very good at low Q values. We also intend to investigate block boundary smoothing, "poor man's variable quantization", and other means of improving quality-vs-file-size performance without sacrificing compatibility.

In future versions, we are considering supporting some of the upcoming JPEG Part 3 extensions --- principally, variable quantization and the SPIFF file format.

As always, speeding things up is of great interest.

Please send bug reports, offers of help, etc. to jpeg-info@uunet.uu.net.

1.26 hibernate-validator 5.0.2. Final

1.26.1 Available under license :

Found license 'GNU Lesser General Public License' in '* This is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it * under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as * published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of * the License, or (at your option) any later version. * This software is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, * but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of * MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU * Lesser General Public License for more details. * You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public * Expert Group and released to the public domain, as explained at'

1.27 jboss-logging 3.1.1.GA

1.27.1 Available under license :

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2.1, February 1999

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence the version number 2.1.]

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some

specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations below.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what they have is not the original version, so that the original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced by others.

Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those libraries into non-free programs.

When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with the library.

We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain special circumstances.

For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system.

Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run that program using a modified version of the Library.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a "work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must be combined with the library in order to run.

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each licensee is addressed as "you".

A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs (which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".)

"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the library.

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the Library.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the event an application does not supply such function or table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful.

(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do

this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in these notices.

Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the Library into a program that is not a library.

4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for debugging such modifications.

You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one of these things:

a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)

b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this distribution.

d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above specified materials from the same place.

e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that you distribute.

7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance. 9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Library or works based on it.

10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License. 12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Library under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by permitting redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms of the ordinary General Public License).

To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

<one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it does.> Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU Lesser General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James Random Hacker.

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990 Ty Coon, President of Vice That's all there is to it!

1.28 istack-commons 3.0.11

1.28.1 Available under license :

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)Version 1.1

1. Definitions.

1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.

1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b) Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.

1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other than Source Code.

1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first makes Original Software available under this License.

1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.

1.7. "License" means this document.

1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of any of the following:

A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or previous Modifications;

B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or previous Modification; or

C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available under the terms of this License.

1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable form of computer software code that is originally released under this License.

1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software code in which modifications are made and

(b) associated documentation included in or with such code.

1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

(c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms of this License.

(d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other software or devices.

2.2. Contributor Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).

(c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

(d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

3.1. Availability of Source Code.

Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

3.2. Modifications.

The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

3.3. Required Notices.

You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

3.4. Application of Additional Terms.

You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby

agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.6. Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

4.1. New Versions.

Oracle is the initial license steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this License.

4.2. Effect of New Versions.

You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent version of the License steward.

4.3. Modified Versions.

When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be taken into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or license.

6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. ? 252.227-7014(a)(1)) and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United States export administration regulations (and the export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the State of California (excluding conflict-oflaw provisions). Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California.

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation

software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This

alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C)

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author

Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL VERSION 2

Certain source files distributed by Oracle are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL Version 2, but only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the License file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License Version 2 cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

/*

* DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS HEADER.

*

* Copyright (c) YYYY Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.

*

* The contents of this file are subject to the terms of either the GNU

* General Public License Version 2 only ("GPL") or the Common Development

* and Distribution License("CDDL") (collectively, the "License"). You

* may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You can

* obtain a copy of the License at

* http://glassfish.java.net/public/CDDL+GPL_1_1.html

* or packager/legal/LICENSE.txt. See the License for the specific

* language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

*

* When distributing the software, include this License Header Notice in each

* file and include the License file at packager/legal/LICENSE.txt.

*

* GPL Classpath Exception:

* Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath"

* exception as provided by Oracle in the GPL Version 2 section of the License

* file that accompanied this code.

*

* Modifications:

* If applicable, add the following below the License Header, with the fields

* enclosed by brackets [] replaced by your own identifying information:

* "Portions Copyright [year] [name of copyright owner]"

*

* Contributor(s):

* If you wish your version of this file to be governed by only the CDDL or

* only the GPL Version 2, indicate your decision by adding "[Contributor]

* elects to include this software in this distribution under the [CDDL or GPL

* Version 2] license." If you don't indicate a single choice of license, a

* recipient has the option to distribute your version of this file under

* either the CDDL, the GPL Version 2 or to extend the choice of license to

* its licensees as provided above. However, if you add GPL Version 2 code

* and therefore, elected the GPL Version 2 license, then the option applies

* only if the new code is made subject to such option by the copyright * holder.

*/

1.29 openjdk 1.8.0u252 1.29.1 Available under license :

Harfbuzz v2.7.2

Harfbuzz License

https://github.com/harfbuzz/harfbuzz/blob/master/COPYING

HarfBuzz is licensed under the so-called "Old MIT" license. Details follow. For parts of HarfBuzz that are licensed under different licenses see individual files names COPYING in subdirectories where applicable.

Copyright 2010,2011,2012,2013,2014,2015,2016,2017,2018,2019,2020 Google, Inc.
Copyright 2018,2019,2020 Ebrahim Byagowi
Copyright 2019,2020 Facebook, Inc.
Copyright 2012 Mozilla Foundation
Copyright 2011 Codethink Limited
Copyright 2008,2010 Nokia Corporation and/or its subsidiary(-ies)
Copyright 2009 Keith Stribley
Copyright 2009 Martin Hosken and SIL International
Copyright 2007 Chris Wilson
Copyright 2005 David Turner
Copyright 2005 David Turner and Werner Lemberg

For full copyright notices consult the individual files in the package.

Permission is hereby granted, without written agreement and without license or royalty fees, to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose, provided that the above copyright notice and the following two paragraphs appear in all copies of this software. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER BE LIABLE TO ANY PARTY FOR DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE AND ITS DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ANY WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE SOFTWARE PROVIDED HEREUNDER IS ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, AND THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER HAS NO OBLIGATION TO PROVIDE MAINTENANCE, SUPPORT, UPDATES, ENHANCEMENTS, OR MODIFICATIONS.

All source code, except for one section, is licensed as above. The one exception is licensed with a slightly different MIT variant: The contents of this directory are licensed under the following terms:

Copyright (C) 2012 Grigori Goronzy <greg@kinoho.net>

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2003 David Corcoran <corcoran@musclecard.com> Copyright (c) 2001-2011 Ludovic Rousseau <ludovic.rousseau@free.fr> All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR

IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Some files are under GNU GPL v3 or any later version

- doc/example/pcsc_demo.c
- the files in src/spy/
- the files in UnitaryTests/

Copyright (C) 2003-2014 Ludovic Rousseau

This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program. If not, see http://www.gnu.org/licenses/>.

Files src/auth.c and src/auth.h are:

* Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat

*

* All rights reserved.

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

*

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the

* documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS

* "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
* LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
* FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
* COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
* INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
* BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
* OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED
* AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
* OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF
* THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
* DAMAGE.

*

* Author: Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos <nmav@redhat.com>

Files src/simclist.c and src/simclist.h are:

* Copyright (c) 2007,2008,2009,2010,2011 Mij <mij@bitchx.it>

*

* Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any

* purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above

* copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

*

* THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES
* WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
* MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR
* ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
* WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
* ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF
* OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
c-libutl 20160225

c-libutl License

This software is distributed under the terms of the BSD license.

(C) 2009 by Remo Dentato (rdentato@gmail.com)

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation

and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

http://opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php

~~~

## xwd v1.0.7

### xwd utility

This is the copyright for the files in src/java.desktop/unix/native/libawt\_xawt: list.h, multiVis.h, wsutils.h, list.c, multiVis.c

Copyright 1994 Hewlett-Packard Co. Copyright 1996, 1998 The Open Group

Permission to use, copy, modify, distribute, and sell this software and its documentation for any purpose is hereby granted without fee, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation.

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OPEN GROUP BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of The Open Group shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in this Software without prior written authorization from The Open Group.  The GIFLIB distribution is Copyright (c) 1997 Eric S. Raymond

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

## IAIK (Institute for Applied Information Processing and Communication) PKCS#11 wrapper files v1

### IAIK License

Copyright (c) 2002 Graz University of Technology. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must include the following acknowledgment:

"This product includes software developed by IAIK of Graz University of Technology."

Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself, if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

4. The names "Graz University of Technology" and "IAIK of Graz University of

Technology" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission.

5. Products derived from this software may not be called "IAIK PKCS Wrapper", nor may "IAIK" appear in their name, without prior written permission of Graz University of Technology.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE LICENSOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

 ## zlib v1.2.11

### zlib License

Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied warranty. In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose, including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated but is not required.
- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler jloup@gzip.org madler@alumni.caltech.edu

 ## The FreeType Project: Freetype v2.10.2 ### FreeType Notice

•••

FreeType comes with two licenses from which you can choose the one which fits your needs best.

The FreeType License (FTL) is the most commonly used one. It is a BSD-style license with a credit clause and thus compatible with the GNU Public License (GPL) version 3, but not with the GPL version 2.

The GNU General Public License (GPL), version 2. Use it for all projects which use the GPLv2 also, or which need a license compatible to the GPLv2.

•••

### FreeType License

The FreeType Project LICENSE

-----

2006-Jan-27

Copyright 1996-2002, 2006 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg

Introduction

\_\_\_\_\_

The FreeType Project is distributed in several archive packages; some of them may contain, in addition to the FreeType font engine, various tools and contributions which rely on, or relate to, the FreeType Project.

This license applies to all files found in such packages, and which do not fall under their own explicit license. The license affects thus the FreeType font engine, the test programs, documentation and makefiles, at the very least.

This license was inspired by the BSD, Artistic, and IJG (Independent JPEG Group) licenses, which all encourage inclusion and use of free software in commercial and freeware products alike. As a consequence, its main points are that:

o We don't promise that this software works. However, we will be interested in any kind of bug reports. (`as is' distribution)

o You can use this software for whatever you want, in parts or full form, without having to pay us. ('royalty-free' usage)

o You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it, or only parts of it, in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you have used the FreeType code. (`credits')

We specifically permit and encourage the inclusion of this software, with or without modifications, in commercial products. We disclaim all warranties covering The FreeType Project and assume no liability related to The FreeType Project.

Finally, many people asked us for a preferred form for a credit/disclaimer to use in compliance with this license. We thus encourage you to use the following text:

.....

Portions of this software are copyright <year> The FreeType Project (www.freetype.org). All rights reserved.

Please replace <year> with the value from the FreeType version you actually use.

#### Legal Terms

\_\_\_\_\_

#### 0. Definitions

-----

Throughout this license, the terms `package', `FreeType Project', and `FreeType archive' refer to the set of files originally distributed by the authors (David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg) as the `FreeType Project', be they named as alpha, beta or final release.

`You' refers to the licensee, or person using the project, where `using' is a generic term including compiling the project's source code as well as linking it to form a `program' or `executable'. This program is referred to as `a program using the FreeType engine'. This license applies to all files distributed in the original FreeType Project, including all source code, binaries and documentation, unless otherwise stated in the file in its original, unmodified form as distributed in the original archive. If you are unsure whether or not a particular file is covered by this license, you must contact us to verify this.

The FreeType Project is copyright (C) 1996-2000 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg. All rights reserved except as specified below.

1. No Warranty

-----

THE FREETYPE PROJECT IS PROVIDED `AS IS' WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. IN NO EVENT WILL ANY OF THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES CAUSED BY THE USE OR THE INABILITY TO USE, OF THE FREETYPE PROJECT.

#### 2. Redistribution

-----

This license grants a worldwide, royalty-free, perpetual and irrevocable right and license to use, execute, perform, compile, display, copy, create derivative works of, distribute and sublicense the FreeType Project (in both source and object code forms) and derivative works thereof for any purpose; and to authorize others to exercise some or all of the rights granted herein, subject to the following conditions:

o Redistribution of source code must retain this license file ('FTL.TXT') unaltered; any additions, deletions or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation. The copyright notices of the unaltered, original files must be preserved in all copies of source files.

o Redistribution in binary form must provide a disclaimer that states that the software is based in part of the work of the FreeType Team, in the distribution documentation. We also encourage you to put an URL to the FreeType web page in your documentation, though this isn't mandatory.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the FreeType Project, not just the unmodified files. If you use our work, you must acknowledge us. However, no fee need be paid to us.

#### 3. Advertising

-----

Neither the FreeType authors and contributors nor you shall use the name of the other for commercial, advertising, or promotional purposes without specific prior written permission.

We suggest, but do not require, that you use one or more of the following phrases to refer to this software in your documentation or advertising materials: 'FreeType Project', 'FreeType Engine', 'FreeType library', or 'FreeType Distribution'.

As you have not signed this license, you are not required to accept it. However, as the FreeType Project is copyrighted material, only this license, or another one contracted with the authors, grants you the right to use, distribute, and modify it. Therefore, by using, distributing, or modifying the FreeType Project, you indicate that you understand and accept all the terms of this license.

4. Contacts

-----

There are two mailing lists related to FreeType:

o freetype@nongnu.org

Discusses general use and applications of FreeType, as well as future and wanted additions to the library and distribution. If you are looking for support, start in this list if you haven't found anything to help you in the documentation.

o freetype-devel@nongnu.org

Discusses bugs, as well as engine internals, design issues, specific licenses, porting, etc.

Our home page can be found at

http://www.freetype.org

•••

### GPL v2

•••

#### GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2. June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

#### Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations. Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

## GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readablesource code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further

restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

#### NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

## END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest

to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

<one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.> Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into

proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

#### \*\*\*\*\*

--- fthash.c and fthash.h are covered by the following notices ---

/\*

\* Copyright 2000 Computing Research Labs, New Mexico State University

```
* Copyright 2001-2015
```

- \* Francesco Zappa Nardelli
- \*

\* Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a

\* copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"),

\* to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation

\* the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense,

\* and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the

\* Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

\*

\* The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in

\* all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

\*

\* THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR \* IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, \* FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL \* THE COMPUTING RESEARCH LAB OR NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BE LIABLE FOR ANY \* CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT \* OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR \* THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE. \*/

\* This file is based on code from bdf.c,v 1.22 2000/03/16 20:08:50

\*

- \* taken from Mark Leisher's xmbdfed package
- \*
- \*/

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

--- FreeType 2 PSaux module is covered by the following notices ---

Copyright 2006-2014 Adobe Systems Incorporated.

This software, and all works of authorship, whether in source or object code form as indicated by the copyright notice(s) included herein (collectively, the "Work") is made available, and may only be used, modified, and distributed under the FreeType Project License, LICENSE.TXT. Additionally, subject to the terms and conditions of the FreeType Project License, each contributor to the Work hereby grants to any individual or legal entity exercising permissions granted by the FreeType Project License and this section (hereafter, "You" or "Your") a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such contributor that are necessarily infringed by their contribution(s) alone or by combination of their contribution(s) with the Work to which such contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

By using, modifying, or distributing the Work you indicate that you have read and understood the terms and conditions of the FreeType Project License as well as those provided in this section, and you accept them fully.

#### 

•••

## CUP Parser Generator for Java v 0.11b

### CUP Parser Generator License

Copyright 1996-2015 by Scott Hudson, Frank Flannery, C. Scott Ananian, Michael Petter

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both the copyright notice and this permission notice and warranty disclaimer appear in supporting documentation, and that the names of the authors or their employers not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written prior permission.

The authors and their employers disclaim all warranties with regard to this software, including all implied warranties of merchantability and fitness. In no event shall the authors or their employers be liable for any special, indirect or consequential damages or any damages whatsoever resulting from loss of use, data or profits, whether in an action of contract, negligence or other tortious action, arising out of or in connection with the use or performance of this software.

 This is the copyright file ## The Unicode Standard, Unicode Character Database, Version 13.0.0

### Unicode Character Database

## UNICODE, INC. LICENSE AGREEMENT - DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE

See Terms of Use for definitions of Unicode Inc.'s Data Files and Software.

NOTICE TO USER: Carefully read the following legal agreement. BY DOWNLOADING, INSTALLING, COPYING OR OTHERWISE USING UNICODE INC.'S DATA FILES ("DATA FILES"), AND/OR SOFTWARE ("SOFTWARE"), YOU UNEQUIVOCALLY ACCEPT, AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY, ALL OF THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE, DO NOT DOWNLOAD, INSTALL, COPY, DISTRIBUTE OR USE THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

## COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Distributed under the Terms of Use in https://www.unicode.org/copyright.html.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated documentation (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated documentation (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data Files or Software are furnished to do so, provided that either (a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies of the Data Files or Software, or (b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated Documentation.

THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder.

•••

## UNICODE, INC. LICENSE AGREEMENT - DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE

See Terms of Use for definitions of Unicode Inc.'s Data Files and Software.

NOTICE TO USER: Carefully read the following legal agreement. BY DOWNLOADING, INSTALLING, COPYING OR OTHERWISE USING UNICODE INC.'S DATA FILES ("DATA FILES"), AND/OR SOFTWARE ("SOFTWARE"), YOU UNEQUIVOCALLY ACCEPT, AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY, ALL OF THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE, DO NOT DOWNLOAD, INSTALL, COPY, DISTRIBUTE OR USE THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

## COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Distributed under the Terms of Use in https://www.unicode.org/copyright.html.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated documentation (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated documentation (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data Files or Software are furnished to do so, provided that either (a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies of the Data Files or Software, or (b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated Documentation.

THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder.

All images in this directory are copyright 1995 by Jeff Dinkins. Unauthorized reproduction is prohibited.

For more information about Jeff's photographs, please see: http://www.theFixx.org/Jeff jpackage test license file (just some sample text). ## Thai Dictionary

### Thai Dictionary License

Copyright (C) 1982 The Royal Institute, Thai Royal Government.

Copyright (C) 1998 National Electronics and Computer Technology Center, National Science and Technology Development Agency, Ministry of Science Technology and Environment, Thai Royal Government.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

## Apache Xerces v2.12.1

### Apache Xerces Notice

#### 

== NOTICE file corresponding to section 4(d) of the Apache License, ==

== Version 2.0, in this case for the Apache Xerces Java distribution. ==

Apache Xerces Java Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Portions of this software were originally based on the following:
software copyright (c) 1999, IBM Corporation., http://www.ibm.com.
software copyright (c) 1999, Sun Microsystems., http://www.sun.com.
voluntary contributions made by Paul Eng on behalf of the
Apache Software Foundation that were originally developed at iClick, Inc., software copyright (c) 1999.

### Apache 2.0 License

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

## TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity. "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside

or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,

and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

#### END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

 ## Eastman Kodak Company: Portions of color management and imaging software

### Eastman Kodak Notice

Portions Copyright Eastman Kodak Company 1991-2003

## Little Color Management System (LCMS) v2.11

### LCMS License

Little Color Management System Copyright (c) 1998-2020 Marti Maria Saguer

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Format: https://www.debian.org/doc/packaging-manuals/copyright-format/1.0/

Files: \* Copyright: APPLICATION\_COPYRIGHT License: APPLICATION\_LICENSE\_TEXT ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ABOUT LICENSING

Certain files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception.

Note that Oracle includes multiple, independent programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software Foundation and others. For example, the package includes programs licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 and may include FreeType. Such programs are licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which permits you to use that code in combination with other independent modules not licensed under the GPLv2. However, note that this would not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then distributing the result. Additionally, if you were to remove the Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to further distribute the package.

Failing to distribute notices associated with some files may also create unexpected legal consequences.

Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath Exception or making modifications to this package which may subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party software. ## OASIS PKCS #11 Cryptographic Token Interface v2.40

### OASIS PKCS #11 Cryptographic Token Interface License

Copyright (c) OASIS Open 2016. All Rights Reserved.

All capitalized terms in the following text have the meanings assigned to them in the OASIS Intellectual Property Rights Policy (the "OASIS IPR Policy"). The full Policy may be found at the OASIS website: [http://www.oasis-open.org/policies-guidelines/ipr]

This document and translations of it may be copied and furnished to others, and derivative works that comment on or otherwise explain it or assist in its implementation may be prepared, copied, published, and distributed, in whole or in part, without restriction of any kind, provided that the above copyright notice and this section are included on all such copies and derivative works. However, this document itself may not be modified in any way, including by removing the copyright notice or references to OASIS, except as needed for the purpose of developing any document or deliverable produced by an OASIS Technical Committee (in which case the rules applicable to copyrights, as set forth in the OASIS IPR Policy, must be followed) or as required to translate it into languages other than English.

The limited permissions granted above are perpetual and will not be revoked by OASIS or its successors or assigns.

This document and the information contained herein is provided on an "AS IS" basis and OASIS DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY WARRANTY THAT THE USE OF THE INFORMATION HEREIN WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY OWNERSHIP RIGHTS OR ANY IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. OASIS AND ITS MEMBERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF

# THIS DOCUMENT OR ANY PART THEREOF.

•••

## Copyright (c) % YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation. Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions. ## Apache Xalan v2.7.2

### Apache Xalan Notice

\_\_\_

== NOTICE file corresponding to the section 4d of the Apache License, Version 2.0, ==

==

== in this case for the Apache Xalan distribution.

\_\_\_\_

This product includes software developed by The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Specifically, we only include the XSLTC portion of the source from the Xalan distribution. The Xalan project has two processors: an interpretive one (Xalan Interpretive) and a compiled one (The XSLT Compiler (XSLTC)). We \*only\* use the XSLTC part of Xalan; We use the source from the packages that are part of the XSLTC sources.

Portions of this software was originally based on the following:

- software copyright (c) 1999-2002, Lotus Development Corporation., http://www.lotus.com.

- software copyright (c) 2001-2002, Sun Microsystems., http://www.sun.com.

- software copyright (c) 2003, IBM Corporation., http://www.ibm.com.

- voluntary contributions made by Ovidiu Predescu (ovidiu@cup.hp.com) on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation and was originally developed at Hewlett Packard Company.

### Apache 2.0 License

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

## TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses

granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

# END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"

replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

### JLEX COPYRIGHT NOTICE, LICENSE AND DISCLAIMER.

Copyright 1996-2003 by Elliot Joel Berk and C. Scott Ananian Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both the copyright notice and this permission notice and warranty disclaimer appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of the authors or their employers not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written prior permission.

The authors and their employers disclaim all warranties with regard to this software, including all implied warranties of merchantability and fitness. In no event shall the authors or their employers be liable for any special, indirect or consequential damages or any damages whatsoever resulting from loss of use, data or profits, whether in an action of contract, negligence or other tortious action, arising out of or in connection with the use or performance of this software. The portions of JLex output which are hard-coded into the JLex source code are (naturally) covered by this same license.

## Cryptix AES v3.2.0

### Cryptix General License

Cryptix General License

Copyright (c) 1995-2005 The Cryptix Foundation Limited. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE CRYPTIX FOUNDATION LIMITED AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE CRYPTIX FOUNDATION LIMITED OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

 ## jopt-simple v5.0.4

### MIT License

Copyright (c) 2004-2015 Paul R. Holser, Jr.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software. THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

## PC/SC Lite v1.8.26

### PC/SC Lite License

Copyright (c) 1999-2003 David Corcoran <corcoran@linuxnet.com> Copyright (c) 2001-2011 Ludovic Rousseau <ludovic.rousseau@free.fr> All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

Changes to this license can be made only by the copyright author with explicit written consent.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

## Mesa 3-D Graphics Library v19.2.1

### Mesa License

...

Copyright (C) 1999-2007 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

#### Attention, Contributors

When contributing to the Mesa project you must agree to the licensing terms of the component to which you're contributing. The following section lists the primary components of the Mesa distribution and their respective licenses. Mesa Component Licenses

Component Location License \_\_\_\_\_ Main Mesa code src/mesa/ MIT Device drivers src/mesa/drivers/\* MIT, generally Gallium code src/gallium/ MIT Ext headers GL/glext.h Khronos GL/glxext.h Khronos GL/wglext.h Khronos KHR/khrplatform.h Khronos

Open Source Used In ASA RESTAPI 7.16.1 260

include/GL/gl.h :

Mesa 3-D graphics library

Copyright (C) 1999-2006 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved. Copyright (C) 2009 VMware, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

\*\*\*\*\*\*

----

include/GL/glext.h
include/GL/glxext.h
include/GL/wglxext.h :

Copyright (c) 2013 - 2018 The Khronos Group Inc.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and/or associated documentation files (the "Materials"), to deal in the Materials without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Materials, and to permit persons to whom the Materials are furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Materials.

THE MATERIALS ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,

EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE MATERIALS OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE MATERIALS.

include/KHR/khrplatform.h :

Copyright (c) 2008 - 2018 The Khronos Group Inc.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and/or associated documentation files (the "Materials"), to deal in the Materials without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Materials, and to permit persons to whom the Materials are furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Materials.

THE MATERIALS ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE MATERIALS OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE MATERIALS.

•••

## JLine v3.14.0

### JLine License

Copyright (c) 2002-2018, the original author or authors. All rights reserved.

https://opensource.org/licenses/BSD-3-Clause

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of JLine nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

 ## Apache Santuario v2.1.4

### Apache Santuario Notice

Apache Santuario - XML Security for Java Copyright 1999-2019 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

It was originally based on software copyright (c) 2001, Institute for Data Communications Systems, <a href="http://www.nue.et-inf.uni-siegen.de/">http://www.nue.et-inf.uni-siegen.de/</a>>.

The development of this software was partly funded by the European Commission in the <WebSig> project in the ISIS Programme.

### Apache 2.0 License

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

#### TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

### END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

 ## jQuery v3.5.1

### jQuery License

jQuery v 3.5.1 Copyright JS Foundation and other contributors, https://js.foundation/

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

\*\*\*\*\*

The jQuery JavaScript Library v3.5.1 also includes Sizzle.js

Sizzle.js includes the following license:

Copyright JS Foundation and other contributors, https://js.foundation/

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals. For exact contribution history, see the revision history available at https://github.com/jquery/sizzle

The following license applies to all parts of this software except as documented below:

\_\_\_\_

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

====

All files located in the node\_modules and external directories are externally maintained libraries used by this software which have their own licenses; we recommend you read them, as their terms may differ from the terms above.

\*\*\*\*\*

• • •

## DOM Level 3 Core Specification v1.0

### W3C License

### W3C SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE

http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231

This work (and included software, documentation such as READMEs, or other

related items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the following license. By obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions.

Permission to copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation, with or without modification, for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the software and documentation or portions thereof, including modifications:

1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the redistributed or derivative work.

2.Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or terms and conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice should be included (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the body of any redistributed or derivative code.

3.Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the location from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION. The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated documentation will at all times remain with copyright holders.

This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on December 31 2002. This version removes the copyright ownership notice such that this license can be used with materials other than those owned by the W3C, reflects that ERCIM is now a host of the W3C, includes references to this specific dated version of the license, and removes the ambiguous grant of "use". Otherwise, this version is the same as the previous version and is written so as to preserve the Free Software Foundation's assessment of GPL compatibility and OSI's certification under the Open Source Definition. Please see our Copyright FAQ for common questions about using materials from our site, including specific terms and conditions for packages like libwww, Amaya, and

Jigsaw. Other questions about this notice can be directed to site-policy@w3.org.

All images in this directory are copyright 1995 by Jeff Dinkins. COPYRIGHT NOTICE, DISCLAIMER, and LICENSE

PNG Reference Library License version 2

-----

- \* Copyright (c) 1995-2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors.
- \* Copyright (c) 2018-2019 Cosmin Truta.
- \* Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson.
- \* Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger.
- \* Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

The software is supplied "as is", without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, title, and non-infringement. In no event shall the Copyright owners, or anyone distributing the software, be liable for any damages or other liability, whether in contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of, or in connection with the software, or the use or other dealings in the software, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated, but is not required.
- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- 3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

PNG Reference Library License version 1 (for libpng 0.5 through 1.6.35)

libpng versions 1.0.7, July 1, 2000, through 1.6.35, July 15, 2018 are

Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-1.0.6, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-1.0.6 with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Simon-Pierre Cadieux Eric S. Raymond Mans Rullgard Cosmin Truta Gilles Vollant James Yu Mandar Sahastrabuddhe Google Inc. Vadim Barkov

and with the following additions to the disclaimer:

There is no warranty against interference with your enjoyment of the library or against infringement. There is no warranty that our efforts or the library will fulfill any of your particular purposes or needs. This library is provided with all faults, and the entire risk of satisfactory quality, performance, accuracy, and effort is with the user.

Some files in the "contrib" directory and some configure-generated files that are distributed with libpng have other copyright owners, and are released under other open source licenses.

libpng versions 0.97, January 1998, through 1.0.6, March 20, 2000, are Copyright (c) 1998-2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-0.96, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Tom Lane Glenn Randers-Pehrson Willem van Schaik

libpng versions 0.89, June 1996, through 0.96, May 1997, are Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger, are derived from libpng-0.88, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.88, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

John Bowler Kevin Bracey Sam Bushell Magnus Holmgren Greg Roelofs Tom Tanner

Some files in the "scripts" directory have other copyright owners, but are released under this license.

libpng versions 0.5, May 1995, through 0.88, January 1996, are Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

For the purposes of this copyright and license, "Contributing Authors" is defined as the following set of individuals:

Andreas Dilger Dave Martindale Guy Eric Schalnat Paul Schmidt Tim Wegner

The PNG Reference Library is supplied "AS IS". The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. disclaim all warranties, expressed or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability and of fitness for any purpose. The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. assume no liability for direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary, or consequential damages, which may result from the use of the PNG Reference Library, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this source code, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
- 2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must not be misrepresented as being the original source.
- 3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. specifically permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code as a component to supporting the PNG file format in commercial products. If you use this source code in a product, acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

## GIFLIB v5.2.1

### GIFLIB License

The GIFLIB distribution is Copyright (c) 1997 Eric S. Raymond

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

https://sourceforge.net/p/giflib/code/ci/master/tree/openbsd-reallocarray.c

Copyright (c) 2008 Otto Moerbeek <otto@drijf.net> SPDX-License-Identifier: MIT ## libpng v1.6.37

### libpng License

COPYRIGHT NOTICE, DISCLAIMER, and LICENSE

PNG Reference Library License version 2

- \* Copyright (c) 1995-2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors.
- \* Copyright (c) 2018-2019 Cosmin Truta.
- \* Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson.
- \* Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger.
- \* Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

The software is supplied "as is", without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, title, and non-infringement. In no event shall the Copyright owners, or anyone distributing the software, be liable for any damages or other liability, whether in contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of, or in connection with the software, or the use or other dealings in the software, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated, but is not required.
- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- 3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

PNG Reference Library License version 1 (for libpng 0.5 through 1.6.35)

libpng versions 1.0.7, July 1, 2000, through 1.6.35, July 15, 2018 are Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-1.0.6, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-1.0.6 with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Simon-Pierre Cadieux Eric S. Raymond Mans Rullgard Cosmin Truta Gilles Vollant James Yu Mandar Sahastrabuddhe Google Inc. Vadim Barkov

and with the following additions to the disclaimer:

There is no warranty against interference with your enjoyment of the library or against infringement. There is no warranty that our efforts or the library will fulfill any of your particular purposes or needs. This library is provided with all faults, and the entire risk of satisfactory quality, performance, accuracy, and effort is with the user. Some files in the "contrib" directory and some configure-generated files that are distributed with libpng have other copyright owners, and are released under other open source licenses.

libpng versions 0.97, January 1998, through 1.0.6, March 20, 2000, are Copyright (c) 1998-2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-0.96, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Tom Lane Glenn Randers-Pehrson Willem van Schaik

libpng versions 0.89, June 1996, through 0.96, May 1997, are Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger, are derived from libpng-0.88, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.88, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

John Bowler Kevin Bracey Sam Bushell Magnus Holmgren Greg Roelofs Tom Tanner

Some files in the "scripts" directory have other copyright owners, but are released under this license.

libpng versions 0.5, May 1995, through 0.88, January 1996, are Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

For the purposes of this copyright and license, "Contributing Authors" is defined as the following set of individuals:

Andreas Dilger Dave Martindale Guy Eric Schalnat Paul Schmidt Tim Wegner

The PNG Reference Library is supplied "AS IS". The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. disclaim all warranties, expressed or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability and of fitness for any purpose. The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. assume no liability for direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary, or consequential damages, which may result from the use of the PNG Reference Library, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this source code, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
- 2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must not be misrepresented as being the original source.
- 3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. specifically permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code as a component to supporting the PNG file format in commercial products. If you use this source code in a product, acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

The GNU General Public License (GPL)

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

# Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

### TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance. 5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

## NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE

PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

## END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.

Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 'show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program

'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989

Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

### "CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America and/or its affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL, but only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

### Dynalink License

Copyright (c) 2009-2013, Attila Szegedi

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

\* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

\* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

\* Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL COPYRIGHT HOLDER BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

### 

Copyright (c) %YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of Oracle nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

### ## ASM Bytecode Manipulation Framework v8.0.1

### ASM License

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 France Tlcom All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

 ## jQuery UI v1.12.1

### jQuery UI License

Copyright jQuery Foundation and other contributors, https://jquery.org/

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals. For exact contribution history, see the revision history available at https://github.com/jquery/jquery-ui

The following license applies to all parts of this software except as documented below:

====

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

====

Copyright and related rights for sample code are waived via CC0. Sample code is defined as all source code contained within the demos directory.

CC0: http://creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

====

All files located in the node\_modules and external directories are externally maintained libraries used by this software which have their own licenses; we recommend you read them, as their terms may differ from the terms above.

•••

Copyright (c) % YEARS% Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved. DO NOT ALTER OR REMOVE COPYRIGHT NOTICES OR THIS FILE HEADER.

This code is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 only, as published by the Free Software Foundation.

This code is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License version 2 for more details (a copy is included in the LICENSE file that accompanied this code).

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License version 2 along with this work; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Please contact Oracle, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, CA 94065 USA or visit www.oracle.com if you need additional information or have any questions. ## Independent JPEG Group: JPEG release 6b

### JPEG License

...

\*\*\*\*\*

Copyright (C) 1991-1998, Thomas G. Lane.

This software is the work of Tom Lane, Philip Gladstone, Jim Boucher, Lee Crocker, Julian Minguillon, Luis Ortiz, George Phillips, Davide Rossi, Guido Vollbeding, Ge' Weijers, and other members of the Independent JPEG Group.

IJG is not affiliated with the official ISO JPEG standards committee.

The authors make NO WARRANTY or representation, either express or implied, with respect to this software, its quality, accuracy, merchantability, or fitness for a particular purpose. This software is provided "AS IS", and you, its user, assume the entire risk as to its quality and accuracy.

This software is copyright (C) 1991-1998, Thomas G. Lane. All Rights Reserved except as specified below.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software (or portions thereof) for any purpose, without fee, subject to these conditions:

(1) If any part of the source code for this software is distributed, then this README file must be included, with this copyright and no-warranty notice unaltered; and any additions, deletions, or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation.

(2) If only executable code is distributed, then the accompanying documentation must state that "this software is based in part on the work of the Independent JPEG Group".

(3) Permission for use of this software is granted only if the user accepts full responsibility for any undesirable consequences; the authors accept

NO LIABILITY for damages of any kind.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the IJG code, not just to the unmodified library. If you use our work, you ought to acknowledge us.

Permission is NOT granted for the use of any IJG author's name or company name in advertising or publicity relating to this software or products derived from it. This software may be referred to only as "the Independent JPEG Group's software".

We specifically permit and encourage the use of this software as the basis of commercial products, provided that all warranty or liability claims are assumed by the product vendor.

It appears that the arithmetic coding option of the JPEG spec is covered by patents owned by IBM, AT&T, and Mitsubishi. Hence arithmetic coding cannot legally be used without obtaining one or more licenses. For this reason, support for arithmetic coding has been removed from the free JPEG software. (Since arithmetic coding provides only a marginal gain over the unpatented Huffman mode, it is unlikely that very many implementations will support it.) So far as we are aware, there are no patent restrictions on the remaining code.

The IJG distribution formerly included code to read and write GIF files. To avoid entanglement with the Unisys LZW patent, GIF reading support has been removed altogether, and the GIF writer has been simplified to produce "uncompressed GIFs". This technique does not use the LZW algorithm; the resulting GIF files are larger than usual, but are readable by all standard GIF decoders.

We are required to state that "The Graphics Interchange Format(c) is the Copyright property of CompuServe Incorporated. GIF(sm) is a Service Mark property of CompuServe Incorporated."

## International Components for Unicode (ICU4J) v67.1

### ICU4J License

## COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE (ICU 58 and later)

Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Distributed under the Terms of Use in https://www.unicode.org/copyright.html.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining

a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated documentation
(the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated documentation
(the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software
without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of
the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data Files
or Software are furnished to do so, provided that either
(a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies
of the Data Files or Software, or
(b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated
Documentation.

THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder.

-----

Third-Party Software Licenses

This section contains third-party software notices and/or additional terms for licensed third-party software components included within ICU libraries.

1. ICU License - ICU 1.8.1 to ICU 57.1

## COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

Copyright (c) 1995-2016 International Business Machines Corporation and others All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, provided that the above copyright notice(s) and this permission notice appear in all copies of the Software and that both the above copyright notice(s) and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in this Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder.

All trademarks and registered trademarks mentioned herein are the property of their respective owners.

From: https://www.unicode.org/copyright.html:

Unicode Copyright and Terms of Use

For the general privacy policy governing access to this site, see the Unicode Privacy Policy.

Unicode Copyright Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Definitions

Unicode Data Files ("DATA FILES") include all data files under the directories: https://www.unicode.org/Public/ https://www.unicode.org/reports/ https://www.unicode.org/ivd/data/

Unicode Data Files do not include PDF online code charts under the directory: https://www.unicode.org/Public/

Unicode Software ("SOFTWARE") includes any source code published in the Unicode Standard or any source code or compiled code under the directories: https://www.unicode.org/Public/PROGRAMS/ https://www.unicode.org/Public/cldr/ http://site.icu-project.org/download/

#### Terms of Use

Certain documents and files on this website contain a legend indicating that "Modification is permitted." Any person is hereby authorized, without fee, to modify such documents and files to create derivative works conforming to the Unicode Standard, subject to Terms and Conditions herein.

Any person is hereby authorized, without fee, to view, use, reproduce, and distribute all documents and files, subject to the Terms and Conditions herein.

Further specifications of rights and restrictions pertaining to the use of the Unicode DATA FILES and SOFTWARE can be found in the Unicode Data Files and Software License.

Each version of the Unicode Standard has further specifications of rights and restrictions of use. For the book editions (Unicode 5.0 and earlier), these are found on the back of the title page.

The Unicode PDF online code charts carry specific restrictions. Those restrictions are incorporated as the first page of each PDF code chart.

All other files, including online documentation of the core specification for Unicode 6.0 and later, are covered under these general Terms of Use.

No license is granted to "mirror" the Unicode website where a fee is charged for access to the "mirror" site. Modification is not permitted with respect to this document. All copies of this document must be verbatim. Restricted Rights Legend

Any technical data or software which is licensed to the United States of America, its agencies and/or instrumentalities under this Agreement is commercial technical data or commercial computer software developed exclusively at private expense as defined in FAR 2.101, or DFARS 252.227-7014 (June 1995), as applicable. For technical data, use, duplication, or disclosure by the Government is subject to restrictions as set forth in DFARS 202.227-7015 Technical Data, Commercial and Items (Nov 1995) and this Agreement. For Software, in accordance with FAR 12-212 or DFARS 227-7202, as applicable, use, duplication or disclosure by the Government is subject to the restrictions set forth in this Agreement.

Warranties and Disclaimers

This publication and/or website may include technical or typographical errors or other inaccuracies. Changes are periodically added to the information herein; these changes will be incorporated in new editions of the publication and/or website. Unicode, Inc. may make improvements and/or changes in the product(s) and/or program(s) described in this publication and/or website at any time.

If this file has been purchased on magnetic or optical media from Unicode, Inc. the sole and exclusive remedy for any claim will be exchange of the defective media within ninety (90) days of original purchase.

EXCEPT AS PROVIDED IN SECTION E.2, THIS PUBLICATION AND/OR SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND EITHER EXPRESS, IMPLIED, OR STATUTORY, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR NON-INFRINGEMENT. UNICODE, INC. AND ITS LICENSORS ASSUME NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR ERRORS OR OMISSIONS IN THIS PUBLICATION AND/OR SOFTWARE OR OTHER DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE REFERENCED BY OR LINKED TO THIS PUBLICATION OR THE UNICODE WEBSITE.

#### Waiver of Damages

In no event shall Unicode, Inc. or its licensors be liable for any special, incidental, indirect or consequential damages of any kind, or any damages whatsoever, whether or not Unicode, Inc. was advised of the possibility of the damage, including, without limitation, those resulting from the following: loss of use, data or profits, in connection with the use, modification or distribution of this information or its derivatives.

#### Trademarks & Logos

The Unicode Word Mark and the Unicode Logo are trademarks of Unicode, Inc. The Unicode Consortium

and Unicode, Inc. are trade names of Unicode, Inc. Use of the information and materials found on this website indicates your acknowledgement of Unicode, Inc.s exclusive worldwide rights in the Unicode Word Mark, the Unicode Logo, and the Unicode trade names.

The Unicode Consortium Name and Trademark Usage Policy (Trademark Policy) are incorporated herein by reference and you agree to abide by the provisions of the Trademark Policy, which may be changed from time to time in the sole discretion of Unicode, Inc.

All third party trademarks referenced herein are the property of their respective owners.

Miscellaneous

Jurisdiction and Venue. This website is operated from a location in the State of California, United States of America. Unicode, Inc. makes no representation that the materials are appropriate for use in other locations. If you access this website from other locations, you are responsible for compliance with local laws. This Agreement, all use of this website and any claims and damages resulting from use of this website are governed solely by the laws of the State of California without regard to any principles which would apply the laws of a different jurisdiction. The user agrees that any disputes regarding this website shall be resolved solely in the courts located in Santa Clara County, California. The user agrees said courts have personal jurisdiction and agree to waive any right to transfer the dispute to any other forum.

Modification by Unicode, Inc. Unicode, Inc. shall have the right to modify this Agreement at any time by posting it to this website. The user may not assign any part of this Agreement without Unicode, Inc.s prior written consent.

Taxes. The user agrees to pay any taxes arising from access to this website or use of the information herein, except for those based on Unicodes net income.

Severability. If any provision of this Agreement is declared invalid or unenforceable, the remaining provisions of this Agreement shall remain in effect.

Entire Agreement. This Agreement constitutes the entire agreement between the parties.

•••

## Mozilla Public Suffix List

### Public Suffix Notice

~~~

You are receiving a copy of the Mozilla Public Suffix List in the following file: <java-home>/lib/security/public_suffix_list.dat. The terms of the Oracle license do NOT apply to this file; it is licensed under the Mozilla Public License 2.0, separately from the Oracle programs you receive. If you do not wish to use the Public Suffix List, you may remove the <java-home>/lib/security/public_suffix_list.dat file.

The Source Code of this file is available under the

Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0 and is located at

https://raw.githubusercontent.com/publicsuffix/list/cbbba1d234670453df9c930dfbf510c0474d4301/public_suffix_list.dat.

If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, you can obtain one at https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing rights and limitations under the License. ### MPL v2.0

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

- 1.3. "Contribution" means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.
- 1.4. "Covered Software"

means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means

- (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or
- (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.
- 1.6. "Executable Form"

means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License" means this document.

1.9. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications" means any of the following:

- (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or
- (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.
- 2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a Contributor:

- (a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or
- (b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor Version); or
- (c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

- (a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and
- (b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular

Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to termination shall survive termination.

*:	***************************************					
*	*					
*	6. Disclaimer of Warranty *					
*	*					
*	*					
*	* Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" *					
*	* basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or *					
*	* statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the					
*	* Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a *					
*	* particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the *					
*	* quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. *					
*	* Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You *					
*	* (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, *					
*	* repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an *					
*	* essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is *					
*	* authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.					
*	*					

*	*					
*	7. Limitation of Liability *					
*	*					
*	*					
*	[*] Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort *					

* (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any * Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as * * permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, * special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character * * including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of * goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any * * and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party * shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This * * limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or * * personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the * extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some * jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of * * incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and * limitation may not apply to You. *

8. Litigation

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to create a new license for such software, you may create and use a modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

•••

Apache Commons Byte Code Engineering Library (BCEL) Version 6.4.1

Apache Commons BCEL Notice

==	NOTICE file corresponding to the section 4 d of		==	
==	the Apache License, Version 2.0,	==		
==	in this case for the Apache Commons BCEL distribution	on.	==	

This product includes software developed by The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Apache 2.0 License

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or

Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work

or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Unicode Common Local Data Repository (CLDR) v37

CLDR License

•••

UNICODE, INC. LICENSE AGREEMENT - DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE

See Terms of Use for definitions of Unicode Inc.'s Data Files and Software.

NOTICE TO USER: Carefully read the following legal agreement. BY DOWNLOADING, INSTALLING, COPYING OR OTHERWISE USING UNICODE INC.'S DATA FILES ("DATA FILES"), AND/OR SOFTWARE ("SOFTWARE"), YOU UNEQUIVOCALLY ACCEPT, AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY, ALL OF THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE, DO NOT DOWNLOAD, INSTALL, COPY, DISTRIBUTE OR USE THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

COPYRIGHT AND PERMISSION NOTICE

Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Distributed under the Terms of Use in https://www.unicode.org/copyright.html. Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated documentation (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any associated documentation (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data Files or Software are furnished to do so, provided that either (a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies of the Data Files or Software, or (b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated Documentation.

THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without prior written authorization of the copyright holder.

----- Terms of Use -----

Unicode Copyright and Terms of Use For the general privacy policy governing access to this site, see the Unicode Privacy Policy.

Unicode Copyright Copyright 1991-2020 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. Definitions Unicode Data Files ("DATA FILES") include all data files under the directories: https://www.unicode.org/Public/ https://www.unicode.org/reports/ https://www.unicode.org/ivd/data/

Unicode Data Files do not include PDF online code charts under the directory: https://www.unicode.org/Public/

Unicode Software ("SOFTWARE") includes any source code published in the Unicode Standard

or any source code or compiled code under the directories:

https://www.unicode.org/Public/PROGRAMS/

https://www.unicode.org/Public/cldr/

http://site.icu-project.org/download/

Terms of Use

Certain documents and files on this website contain a legend indicating that "Modification is permitted." Any person is hereby authorized, without fee, to modify such documents and files to create derivative works conforming to the Unicode Standard, subject to Terms and Conditions herein.

Any person is hereby authorized, without fee, to view, use, reproduce, and distribute all documents and files, subject to the Terms and Conditions herein.

Further specifications of rights and restrictions pertaining to the use of the Unicode DATA FILES and SOFTWARE can be found in the Unicode Data Files and Software License.

Each version of the Unicode Standard has further specifications of rights and restrictions of use. For the book editions (Unicode 5.0 and earlier), these are found on the back of the title page.

The Unicode PDF online code charts carry specific restrictions. Those restrictions are incorporated as the first page of each PDF code chart.

All other files, including online documentation of the core specification for Unicode 6.0 and later, are covered under these general Terms of Use.

No license is granted to "mirror" the Unicode website where a fee is charged for access to the "mirror" site. Modification is not permitted with respect to this document. All copies of this document must be verbatim. Restricted Rights Legend

Any technical data or software which is licensed to the United States of America, its agencies and/or instrumentalities under this Agreement is commercial technical data or commercial computer software developed exclusively at private expense as defined in FAR 2.101, or DFARS 252.227-7014 (June 1995), as applicable. For technical data, use, duplication, or disclosure by the Government is subject to restrictions as set forth in DFARS 202.227-7015 Technical Data, Commercial and Items (Nov 1995) and this Agreement. For Software, in accordance with FAR 12-212 or DFARS 227-7202, as applicable, use, duplication or disclosure by the Government is subject to the restrictions set forth in this Agreement.

Warranties and Disclaimers

This publication and/or website may include technical or typographical errors or other inaccuracies. Changes are periodically added to the information herein; these changes will be incorporated in new editions of the publication and/or website. Unicode, Inc. may make improvements and/or changes in the product(s) and/or program(s) described in this publication and/or website at any time.

If this file has been purchased on magnetic or optical media from Unicode, Inc. the sole and exclusive remedy for any claim will be exchange of the defective media within ninety (90) days of original purchase.

EXCEPT AS PROVIDED IN SECTION E.2, THIS PUBLICATION AND/OR SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND EITHER EXPRESS, IMPLIED, OR STATUTORY, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR NON-INFRINGEMENT. UNICODE, INC. AND ITS LICENSORS ASSUME NO RESPONSIBILITY FOR ERRORS OR OMISSIONS IN THIS PUBLICATION AND/OR SOFTWARE OR OTHER DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE REFERENCED BY OR LINKED TO THIS PUBLICATION OR THE UNICODE WEBSITE.

Waiver of Damages

In no event shall Unicode, Inc. or its licensors be liable for any special, incidental, indirect or consequential damages of any kind, or any damages whatsoever, whether or not Unicode, Inc. was advised of the possibility of the damage, including, without limitation, those resulting from the following: loss of use, data or profits, in connection with the use, modification or distribution of this information or its derivatives.

Trademarks & Logos

The Unicode Word Mark and the Unicode Logo are trademarks of Unicode, Inc. The Unicode Consortium and Unicode, Inc. are trade names of Unicode, Inc. Use of the information and materials found on this website indicates your acknowledgement of Unicode, Inc.s exclusive worldwide rights in the Unicode Word Mark, the Unicode Logo, and the Unicode trade names.

The Unicode Consortium Name and Trademark Usage Policy (Trademark Policy) are incorporated herein by reference and you agree to abide by the provisions of the Trademark Policy, which may be changed from time to time in the sole discretion of Unicode, Inc.

All third party trademarks referenced herein are the property of their respective owners.

Miscellaneous

Jurisdiction and Venue. This website is operated from a location in the State of California, United States of America. Unicode, Inc. makes no representation that the materials are appropriate for use in other locations. If you access this website from other locations, you are responsible for compliance with local laws. This Agreement, all use of this website and any claims and damages resulting from use of this website are governed solely by the laws of the State of California without regard to any principles which would apply the laws of a different jurisdiction. The user agrees that any disputes regarding this website shall be resolved solely in the courts located in Santa Clara County, California. The user agrees said courts have personal jurisdiction and agree to waive any right to transfer the dispute

to any other forum.

Modification by Unicode, Inc. Unicode, Inc. shall have the right to modify this Agreement at any time by posting it to this website. The user may not assign any part of this Agreement without Unicode, Inc.s prior written consent. Taxes. The user agrees to pay any taxes arising from access to this website or use of the information herein, except for those based on Unicodes net income.

Severability. If any provision of this Agreement is declared invalid or unenforceable, the remaining provisions of this Agreement shall remain in effect.

Entire Agreement. This Agreement constitutes the entire agreement between the parties.

•••

1.30 libpng 1.6.37 1.30.1 Available under license :

Copyright (c) 1998-2008 Greg Roelofs. All rights reserved.

This software is provided "as is," without warranty of any kind, express or implied. In no event shall the author or contributors be held liable for any damages arising in any way from the use of this software.

The contents of this file are DUAL-LICENSED. You may modify and/or redistribute this software according to the terms of one of the following two licenses (at your option):

LICENSE 1 ("BSD-like with advertising clause"):

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose, including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, disclaimer, and this list of conditions.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, disclaimer, and this list of conditions in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgment:

This product includes software developed by Greg Roelofs and contributors for the book, "PNG: The Definitive Guide," published by O'Reilly and Associates.

LICENSE 2 (GNU GPL v2 or later):

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

pnm2png / png2pnm --- conversion from PBM/PGM/PPM-file to PNG-file

copyright (C) 1999-2019 by Willem van Schaik <willem at schaik dot com>

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The software is provided "as is", without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including but not limited to the warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose and noninfringement. In no event shall the authors or copyight holders be liable for any claim, damages or other liability, whether in an action of contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of or in connection with the software or the use or other dealings in the software.

/* intel_init.c - SSE2 optimized filter functions

*

*

* Copyright (c) 2018 Cosmin Truta

* Copyright (c) 2016-2017 Glenn Randers-Pehrson

* Written by Mike Klein and Matt Sarett, Google, Inc.

* Derived from arm/arm_init.c

* This code is released under the libpng license.

* For conditions of distribution and use, see the disclaimer

* and license in png.h

*/

COPYRIGHT NOTICE, DISCLAIMER, and LICENSE

PNG Reference Library License version 2

* Copyright (c) 1995-2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors.

* Copyright (c) 2018-2019 Cosmin Truta.

* Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson.

* Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger.

* Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

The software is supplied "as is", without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, title, and non-infringement. In no event shall the Copyright owners, or anyone distributing the software, be liable for any damages or other liability, whether in contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of, or in connection with the software, or the use or other dealings in the software, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you

use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated, but is not required.

- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

PNG Reference Library License version 1 (for libpng 0.5 through 1.6.35)

libpng versions 1.0.7, July 1, 2000, through 1.6.35, July 15, 2018 are Copyright (c) 2000-2002, 2004, 2006-2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-1.0.6, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-1.0.6 with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Simon-Pierre Cadieux Eric S. Raymond Mans Rullgard Cosmin Truta Gilles Vollant James Yu Mandar Sahastrabuddhe Google Inc. Vadim Barkov

and with the following additions to the disclaimer:

There is no warranty against interference with your enjoyment of the library or against infringement. There is no warranty that our efforts or the library will fulfill any of your particular purposes or needs. This library is provided with all faults, and the entire risk of satisfactory quality, performance, accuracy, and effort is with the user.

Some files in the "contrib" directory and some configure-generated files that are distributed with libpng have other copyright owners, and are released under other open source licenses.

libpng versions 0.97, January 1998, through 1.0.6, March 20, 2000, are Copyright (c) 1998-2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, are derived from libpng-0.96, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors: Tom Lane Glenn Randers-Pehrson Willem van Schaik

libpng versions 0.89, June 1996, through 0.96, May 1997, are Copyright (c) 1996-1997 Andreas Dilger, are derived from libpng-0.88, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as libpng-0.88, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

John Bowler Kevin Bracey Sam Bushell Magnus Holmgren Greg Roelofs Tom Tanner

Some files in the "scripts" directory have other copyright owners, but are released under this license.

libpng versions 0.5, May 1995, through 0.88, January 1996, are Copyright (c) 1995-1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

For the purposes of this copyright and license, "Contributing Authors" is defined as the following set of individuals:

Andreas Dilger Dave Martindale Guy Eric Schalnat Paul Schmidt Tim Wegner

The PNG Reference Library is supplied "AS IS". The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. disclaim all warranties, expressed or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of merchantability and of fitness for any purpose. The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. assume no liability for direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary, or consequential damages, which may result from the use of the PNG Reference Library, even if advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this source code, or portions hereof, for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
- 2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must not

be misrepresented as being the original source.

3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any source or altered source distribution.

The Contributing Authors and Group 42, Inc. specifically permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code as a component to supporting the PNG file format in commercial products. If you use this source code in a product, acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights. We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,

under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readablesource code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are

prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the

original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

<one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.> Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your

school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.

1.31 giflib 1.0 1.31.1 Available under license :

The GIFLIB distribution is Copyright (c) 1997 Eric S. Raymond

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

1.32 jackson 2.9.8

1.32.1 Available under license :

Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing library. It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), and has been in development since 2007.

It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as supported commercially by FasterXML.com.

Licensing

Jackson core and extension components may licensed under different licenses. To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying LICENSE file. For more information, including possible other licensing options, contact FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).

Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is included in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always available from the source code management (SCM) system project uses. This copy of Jackson JSON processor streaming parser/generator is licensed under the Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License"). See the License for details about distribution rights, and the specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Cisco and the Cisco logo are trademarks or registered trademarks of Cisco and/or its affiliates in the U.S. and other countries. To view a list of Cisco trademarks, go to this URL: www.cisco.com/go/trademarks. Third-party trademarks mentioned are the property of their respective owners. The use of the word partner does not imply a partnership relationship between Cisco and any other company. (1110R)

©2023 Cisco Systems, Inc. All rights reserved.